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ASET Chirag Sharma A60205120005 2020 B.tech
cs5708664@gmail.c

om
6262942809 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Pratik Tripathi A60205119001 2019 BTech 
tripathipratik066@

gmail.com 
8208876873 Good Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Poor Good Poor Good

ASET Shaurya Gangele A60205120004 2020 B.Tech
shaurya21.sg@gmai

l.com
7415136596 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Aditya shanker 

sah 
A60299820006 2020 B.tech (M.E.)

adityashankar8812

@gmail.com
9100699664 Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good

ASET
Sahdev 

chaturvedi 
A60299820005 2020 B.Tech

sahdev.chaturvedi

@s.amity.edu
8109859112 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Poor Poor Poor Poor Excellent

ASET
Ayush Pratap 

Singh Kushwah
A60299820003 2020 B.Tech

ayush14kushwah@

gmail.com
06261-219389 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Alka Kumari A60205120006 2021 B.tech 
alkakumari0822@g

mail.com
6202801307 Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Deepak A60205120001 2020 B.Tech
Deepaksatankar111

@gmail.com
6263166415 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Jyoti Aswal A60205120003 2020 BTech ECE
jyotiaswal27@gmai

l.com
8003943602 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Medhansh 

Bhatnagar
A60205120002 2020 B.Tech

medhansh.bhatnaga

r01@gmail.com
8906060806 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Naman Goyal A60215818001 2018 B.tech
namangoyal3010@

gmail.com 
9131987624 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Ankit Singh 

Sikarwar
A60299819003 2019

Ankit Singh 

Sikarwar

assikarwar1006@g

mail.com
9753516652 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Abhishek Singh 

Sikarwar
A60299819002 2019 B.Tech

abhisheksinghsikar

war0301@gmail.co

m

8103013459 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Bhogireddy 

Ganesh
A60205119002 2019 B.Tech

ganibh452@gmail.c

om 
9010138998 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Priyanshu 

Sharma 
A60205221209 2021 B.Tech

priyanshu.sharma6

@s.amity.edu
7909502290 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Kovuri Pramod 

Sai 
A60205221185 2021 BTech 

Pramodkovuri7@g

mail.com
6300566264 Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Poor Good Good

ASET Pragya Gupta A60205221026 2020 B.Tech
pgpragyagupta881

@gmail.com
9575325518 Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Sandeep sharma A60205221033 2021 B. Tech
sandeep.sharma@s.

amity.edu
6232636340 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Tarun singh 

tomar
A60205221034 2021 B. Tech 

tarun.tomar@s.amit

y.edu
9302620211 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
SHATAKSHI 

SHARMA
A60205221074 2021 B.Tech

shatakshi.sharma@

s.amity.edu
8319675148 Very Good Fair Very Good Good Very Good Excellent Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Priyanshu 

Tangar
A60205221079 2021 B.Tech CSE

priyanshu.tangar@s

.amity.edu
9557372529 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Shivam singh 

tomar
A60204820018 2020 BCA

Snghshiva003@gm

ail.com 
79742 00406 Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Sarthak Gupta A60205218072 2018 B.Tech
sarthakguptaji32@

gmail.com
6268181514 Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Poor Fair Good

ASET Aashi Gupta A60205221167 2021 B.tech
aashi.gupta2@s.ami

ty.edu
85190 85496 Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Fair Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET
Shivank singh 

bhadauria
A60205221131 2021 B. tech(cse) 

Shivank.bhadauria

@s.amity.edu
6386770380 Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent

ASET Shivam Sharma A60205218051 2018 B.Tech
shiv982live@gmail.

com
7974280920 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Akhand pratap 

sikarwar
A60205220063 2020 Btech

Sikarwar.akhand6

@gmail.com
7447058098 Good Good Good Fair Fair Poor Poor Poor Poor Fair

ASET Ansh Sharma A60205220192 2020 B. Tech
ansh33250@gmail.c

om
09752141239 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good



ASET Shubh Pachori A60205220016 2020 B. Tech Cse
shubhpachouri8888

@gmail.com

+91843580961

7
Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Guru Prasad A60204820017 2020 BCA
guruprasadrajput7

@gmail.com
9368515736 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Akhil A60205221056 2021 B.tech
saiakhil4504@gmai

l.com 
6309765693 Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Ilapanda suhash A6020521807 2018 B.Tech
ilapanda.suhash727

5@gmail.com
9589389372 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Saloni Rajput A60205320001 2019 Btech 
salonirajput133@g

mail.com 
8085229392 Good Good Fair Good Good Fair Good Good Good Good

ASET Pranay Gupta A60205218013 2018 B.Tech
pranaygupta366@g

mail.com
7905914841 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good

ASET
Priyanshu 

Kumar 
A60205221029 2021 B.tech(cse)

kumarpriyanshu43

04@gmail.com 
8210176077 Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good

ASET Mouli Tiwari A60205221208 2021 B.Tech
tmouli08@gmail.co

m
8602546147 Fair Poor Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good Fair

ASET Aeiknor Virk A60205218030 2018 Btech cse
aeiknor06@gmail.c

om
9870271463 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good Very Good Good Fair Good Excellent

ASET Abhik dey A60299819004 2019 B.tech
Deyabhik317@gma

il.com 
7042273843 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Good

ASET Swapnil paliya A60205218053 2018 B.Tech
Swapnilpaliya@gm

ail.com
6267859422 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Aman Bhatnagar A60205218010 2018 B.Tech 
amanbhatnagarlike

@gmail.com
8602211907 Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Fair Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent

ASET Roshni Singh A60205320008 2020 B. Tech IT
roshni.singh@s.ami

ty.edu
6204462383 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Neha Verma A60205218037 2018 B.Tech(CSE)
nehaverma2622000

@gmail.com
6388818482 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Yadvendra 

singh dhakad
A60205220051 2020 B.Tech

dhakad.yadvendra

@gmail.com
7447014630 Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET
Siddhant singh 

kaurav
A60205218039 2018 B.Tech

siddhant.kaurav20

@gmail.com

+91961784280

3
Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Anshita chandel A60205218070 2018 B.tech
Chandelanshita21@

gmail.com
8218071788 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET ANVI TOMAR A60205218064 2018 B. Tech
anvitomar3@gmail.

com
07746973299 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Excellent Excellent

ASET
Abhishek 

Pancholi
A60205218026 2018 Btech cse 

pancholihimanshu9

9@gmail.com

+91769499128

8
Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Rahul sharma A60205220190 2020 B.TECH 
Rahul570031@gma

il.com
7999945171 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Shivam katare A61613320005 2020 B.Tech
shivamkatare20157

@gmail.com

+91997725611

5
Good Fair Good Good Good Fair Good Good Good Good

ASET Vaishnavi A60205221173 2021 B Tech
smitatiwari2104@g

mail.com 
6260525038 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Karthikeya 

Maringanti
A60205220082 2020 B.tech Cse

karthikeyamaringa

ntikarthik@gmail.c

om

+91834127228

9
Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Shruti agarwal A60205221068 2021 Btech cse
shrutiag15102003

@gmail.com
8349113144 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Ayushi Baijal A60205220186 2020 B tech (CSE)
baijal.ayushi9@gma

il.com
08319607855 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Rajdeep 

Chowdhury 
A60205220001 2020 B.tech CSE 

rajdeep00045@gm

ail.com
8944977227 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Gun Gupta A60205220080 2020 B.Tech
gun.gupta@s.amity.

edu
06263432567 Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Nikhat Fatima A60205221064 2021 B.Tech
fatimanikhat1363@

gmail.com 
8840407344 Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Aarushi Saboo A60205221205 2021 B.Tech
aarushi.saboo@s.a

mity.edu
6269244551 Fair Poor Very Good Excellent Good Good Poor Poor Poor Fair

ASET
Samiksha 

agarwal
A60204820004 2020 BCA

samiksha.agarwal@

s.amity.edu
8349693506 Fair Good Good Good Good Fair Fair Poor Poor Good

ASET
Abhishek 

Dwivedi
A60205218054 2018 B. Tech

abhishekdwivedi81

1@gmail.com
7061963336 Excellent Good Fair Good Fair Good Poor Very Good Excellent Very Good

ASET Moksh Tiwari A60205221082 2021 B.Tech
moksh.mt@gmail.co

m 
8009963322 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Prayag Dubey A60205218019 2018 B.Tech
prayagdubey1010@

gmail.com
7000180440 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent



ASET
Shivangi 

kasaundhan 
A60205320005 2020 B.tech

kasaundhanshivang

i@gmail.com
9651007277 Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Kratik Jain A60205218014 2018 B.tech
kratikjain875@gma

il.com
9039649109 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Sunaina Arora A60205220073 2020 B.Tech
sunainaarora.gwl@

gmail.com
9039377220 Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Poor Poor Good Fair

ASET
Saksham 

Chaturvedi
A60205218005 2018 B.Tech

sakshamchaturvedi

61@gmail.com
9039587879 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Akash Sharma A6020492003 2020 B.Sc(IT)
akashsharma73278

10@gmail.com
8349246784 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Arpit Saxena A60205218025 2018 B.Tech
arpitsaxena.eng@g

mail.com
8109596121 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Vandana Baghel A60205221038 2021 Btech cse 
bvandana2004@gm

ail.com
8770939557 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Arpit 

Shrivastava 
A60205320003 2020 B.tech

arpitshrijif@gmail.c

om
7879989788 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
mohammad 

Anas Saqlaini
A60205221032 2016 B.tech CSE

mohammad.saqlaini

@s.amity.edu
7060692690 Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Rahul Choubey A60205220029 2020 B. Tech
rahulchoubey670@

gmail.com
08319050983 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Dilip singh 

Kushwah
A60204820011 2020 BCA

dilipkushwah698@

gmail.com
8517012518 Good Good Good Excellent Excellent Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Rohit jain A60205220185 2020 B.Tech rj06224@gmail.com 6387385289 Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Ashirwad Verma A60205218040 2018 B.Tech
verma.ashirwad555

@gmail.com 
8720875669 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Manpreet kaur A60205219031 2019 B.Tech CSE
manpreetkaurmk20

18@gmail.com
6265037279 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Devanshi Jadiya A60205219070 2019 Btech 
devanshijadiya@gm

ail.com
07054005232 Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Bhupendra 

Upadhyay 
A60205218058 2018 B.Tech 

bhupendraupadhya

y97@gmail.com
8433429739 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Khushi Purwar A60205219013 2019 B.Tech
khushipurwar4@g

mail.com
7248565163 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Ashish Yadav A60205219093 2019 B.Tech
ashishyadavby123

@gmail.com
9691232682 Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Yuvraj Singh A60205220065 2020 B.Tech
ysinghrajput06@g

mail.com
9009574166 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Anshul singh A60205219064 2019 B.tech
anshulsena@gmail.

com
7999181399 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Aditya Kumar 

Kushwah
A60205219033 2019 B. Tech

adityakushwaha688

9@gmail.com
8006959315 Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Madhav Dubey A60205219022 2019 B Tech
madhavdubey10@g

mail.com
7905945858 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Ujjwal 

shrivastava
A60205220147 2020 B.Tech CSE

ujjwalshrivastava13

@gmail.com
9179177014 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Kshitij Agrawal A60205219075 2019 B.Tech
kshitij.agrawal0209

@gmail.com
9039766360 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Satyam Sharma A60205220037 2021 B.tech
9826satyam@gmail

.com

+91896250703

2
Fair Fair Fair Good Poor Poor Poor Poor Fair Fair

ASET aman dixit A60205220187 2020 B.Tech(CSE)
dixitbittu21@gmail.

com
98931932038 Fair Fair Fair Fair Excellent Excellent Fair Fair Poor Poor

ASET Ankit Bhatnagar A60205220197 2021 B.Tech C.S.E
ankushbhatnagarsr

123@gmail.com
8827957923 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Nikhil Yadav A60204820009 2020 BCA
yadavnikhil644@g

mail.com
7223045078 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Darshika Sharma A60205219107 2019 Btech CSE
palak.darshika@gm

ail.com
9406509174 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Hrituj Agrahari A60205218073 2018 Btech
hritujagrahari@gm

ail.com
9893722244 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Manya Singh A60205218038 2018 B. tech
manyasingh12jan@

gmail.com
6266973157 Very Good Good Good Good Excellent Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Shivam Rathore A60205220045 2020 B.Tech
rathoreshivamrocks

102@gmail.com 
7224906124 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Akshat Mishra A60205218008 2018 B.Tech
mishraakshat77@g

mail.com
7869454270 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good



ASET
RAJAT kumar 

singh 
A60205220196 2021 BTech 

rajat.singh5@s.amit

y.edu.in
7897527868 Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Manasav jain A60205219068 2019 Btech
jainmansav01@gm

ail.com
6261064273 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Isita Swain A60204820012 2020 BCA
isitaswain74@gmai

l.com
9302856503 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Smruti sradha 

jena 
A60205221112 2021 B.Tech, CSE

smrutisjena2003@g

mail.com
8236094086 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Prateek Sahgal A60205218066 2018 B.tech
prateek.sahgal.96@

gmail.com
9174685250 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Anushka jain A60204820021 2020 BCA
anushkaj937@gmai

l.com
9098322779 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Abhishek 

Pandey
A60505218006 2018 B.Tech

abhishek011pandey

@gmail.com
6265348752 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good

ASET Pranshu Jaitley A60205119003 2019 Btech
pranshu.jaitley1722

@gmail.con
8171205210 Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Priyanshi 

Sharma 
A60205218033 2018 B.Tech

priyanshisharma96

69@gmail.com

+91975211954

9
Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Aman Singh A60205220184 2020 B.Tech
singhaman27918@

gmail.com 
9752267289 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Deepak Sharma A60205218050 2018 B.Tech
deepakaump@gmai

l.com
8602627461 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Very Good

ASET

Ashish 

Tarkeshwar 

Singh 

A60205218024 2018 B.Tech
ashishtsingh08@g

mail.com
9834479482 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Ayush Sharma A60205218032 2018 B.Tech
as0719370@gmail.c

om

+91812009334

1
Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Very Good

ASET Rimjhim Chhaya A60205218047 2018 B.Tech 
rimjhim.chhaya@g

mail.com 
9111016810 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Rayona William A60200920002 2020 M.Tech
rayonaw97@gmail.

com 
7583060279 Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Devdeep Singh 

Sikarwar
A60205220068 2020 B.Tech

devdeepsikarwar37

@gmail.com
6232881522 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Anubhav kadam A60205218018 2018 B.Tech
Anubhavkadam16

@gmail.com 
8959560949 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Ayush Sharma A60205218036 2018 B. Tech
Sayush272@gmail.c

om
7471109598 Good Good Good Good Excellent Excellent Good Good Good Good

ASET Aditi Likhar A60205218009 2018 B.Tech(cse)
alikhar2000@gmail.

com
9079564607 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Amit Sharma A60205220194 2020 B.Tech cse
amit7gvolte@gmail.

com

+91882758906

7
Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Excellent Fair Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Surbhi Soni A60200920001 2020 Mtech 
sur.soni108@gmail.

com
9137566784 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Shravan sharma A60205220057 2020 B.tech
Shravansharma590

@gmail.com
9589103961 Fair Good Fair Fair Good Very Good Poor Poor Good Good

ASET Aditya Saxena A60205219053 2019 Btech
adityasaxena462@g

mail.com
8303538771 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Ajeet Sikarwar A60205219052 2019 Btech 
ajeetsikarwar11019

@gmail.com 
6265979227 Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Apoorva Gosain A60205218074 2018 B.Tech 
Apoorvagosain18@

gmail.com
6397714580 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Anmol Saxena A60205218043 2018 B.tech
anmolsaxena692@g

mail.com

+91808540689

8
Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Rishita Agarwal A60205220052 2020 B. Tech
rishitaagarwal117

@gmail.com
8962621295 Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Akshit Dahiya A60205219027 2019 B.Tech
akshitdahiya10@g

mail.com
9505771022 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Meenakshi Shibu A60204820003 2020 BCA
meenaxy02@gmail.

com
8923063833 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Ankita Shukla A60205218062 2018 B.Tech
shuklaankita2002@

gmail.com 
8817520331 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Deepesh 

kushwah
A60205218022 2018 B.tech

deepesh.kushwah.1

5@gmail.com
9575560798 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Ajeet Sikarwar A60205219052 2019 Btech 
ajeetsikarwar11019

@gmail.com 
6265979227 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Anirudh 

Khandelwal
A60205219042 2019 B.Tech

anirudhkhandelwal

7@gmail.com
07415448283 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good



ASET Kshitij Agrawal A60205219075 2019 B. Tech
kshitij.agrawal0209

@gmail.com
9039766360 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Anil Gaud A60205219099 2019 B.Tech
anilgaud707@gmail

.com 
7354981442 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good

ASET Aditi Sharma A60205218023 2018 B.Tech.
aditi1919sharma@

gmail.com
9340142554 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Ashish reddy A60205221001 2021 BTech 
ashishreddy2912@

gmail.com
09014324583 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Laukit Mandal A60205219061 2019 B.Tech

 

laukitmandal02@g

mail.com

9179226445 Fair Fair Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Mukul Agarwal A60205218071 2018 B.Tech CSE
amukul56@gmail.c

om
7879714870 Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good

ASET Absaar malik A60205220069 2020 B.Tech
absaarmalik621@g

mail.com
8860898711 Fair Good Fair Good Fair Fair Fair Good Poor Fair

ASET Adarsh Rai A60205219040 2019 B.Tech
adarshrai8969@gm

ail.com 
7380714484 Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Good Excellent Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Anuj Tiwari A60205219041 2019 B.Tech
anuj12221@gmail.c

om
7999658993 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good

ASET
Anurag Singh 

Tomar
A60205219080 2019 B.tech

tomaranurag422@g

mail.com
9144104912 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Rohan Rakshit A60205221106 2021 B.Tech
rohan.rakshit@s.am

ity.edu
8878668860 Excellent Very Good Excellent Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Good Very Good Excellent

ASET Yogesh varma A60205221189 2021 B.Tech 
yogesh.verma2@s.a

mity.edu
8821039051 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Amit Bhadoria A60505218009 2018 B.Tech 
amitbhadoria03@g

mail.com
8871540061 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Amit Rajouriya A60205219123 2019 B.Tech
chitrarajouriya1949

3@gmail.com
8319327370 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Anurag Singh 

Tomar
A60205219080 2019 B.tech

tomaranurag422@g

mail.com
9144104912 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Ashish Raja 

Nagabathula
A60205219120 2019 B.Tech

143ashishraja@gm

ail.com
8143020249 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Akshit Dahiya A60205219027 2019 B.Tech
akshitdahiya10@g

mail.com
9505771022 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Abhishekh 

Kumar Das
A60205219051 2019 B. Tech

12abhishekhdas@g

mail.com

+91723798831

6
Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Harshvardhan 

Singh Parihar
A60205220195 2020 B. Tech

harshvardhanparih

ar979@gmail.com
9516167371 Poor Fair Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair

ASET Ashita Karkare A60205219104 2019 B.Tech
ashitakarkare20@g

mail.com
9770300567 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Dheeraj Sharma A60205219023 2019 Dheeraj Sharma ds9442036 7489494879 Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Ashish Yadav A60205219093 2019 B.Tech
ashishyadavby123

@gmail.com
9691232682 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Suryansh mishra A60205220097 2020 B.Tech
suryansh.mishra@s

.amity.edu
6388408262 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Nilabh 

chaturvedi 
A60205221175 2021 B.tech 

nilabhchaturvedi68

@gmail.com

+91830509499

0
Excellent Very Good Fair Good Good Good Fair Very Good Good Fair

ASET Simran Singh A60205221027 2021 B.tech
simransingh0322@

gmail.com 
8802970722 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Meghna Gupta A60205221024 2021 B.Tech (CSE)
meghna.gupta@s.a

mity.edu 
9981839350 Very Good Good Good Good Good Excellent Good Good Good Good

ASET
Milky 

Shrivastava
A60205218063 2018 B.tech

Milkyshrivastava99

@gmail.com
8871690134 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Garvita 

Bhadauria 
A60205219102 2019 Btech 

garvitabps@gmail.c

om
9819386623 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Jayant kumar A60205219007 2019 B.Tech
jayantbhatiarko123

@gmail.com
7699028421 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Arpit Shukla A60205220078 2020 B.Tech
shuklaarpit16@gm

ail.com 
9301274591 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Abhay Singh 

Tomar
A60205220180 2020 B.Tech

abhay.tomar@s.ami

ty.edu
8918196486 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Swati gupta A60205221071 2021 B.tech cse
Swatig201203@gm

ail.com 
86026 75824 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Vishal Sharma A60205221193 2021 B.Tech Cse
Thatrealvishal@gm

ail.com
8839076508 Good Fair Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good



ASET
Aniket Kumar 

Rai 
A60204820006 2020 BCA

Aniketkumarrai500

0@gmail.com
6264212276 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Ojasvi sharma A60205221150 2021 B.Tech
ojasvisharma211@

gmail.com
9589305508 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Bhavna singh A60200920003 2020 M.TECH
mail2thebhavna@g

mail.com
8275088976 Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good Good

ASET Anjali Kankoriya A60205219114 2019 B.Tech
anjalikankoriya@g

mail.com 
9343848436 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET KUNAL Saxena A60205219074 2019 BTech 
Kunal.saxena3@gm

ail.com
8839433380 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Good Good

ASET Aman joshi A60204820020 2020 BCA
aman.joshi2110@g

mail.com
9179254812 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Purvi gupta A60205221094 2021 B.tech 
spurvi830@gmail.c

om
6261388413 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Garima 

Srivastava 
A60205219004 2019 B. Tech

garimasri0208@gm

ail.com 
9971357644 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Gaurav Singh A60205221179 2021 B.Tech CSE
gaurav10206@gmai

l.com
9285563577 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Anushka 

Tripathi 
A60205221201 2021 B.tech cse 

anushka.tripathi10

07@gmail.com 
9617266556 Excellent Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Rithik Nair A60205221181 2021 B.Tech
rithiknair07@gmail

.com
8839025653 Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET Ashay Shrivastav A60205219098 2019 B.Tech
ashay.shrivastav@g

mail.com
9407554642 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good

ASET Ayush Jain A60205219028 2019 B. Tech 
Ayushjain17.n@gm

ail.com
9039485314 Good Very Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good

ASET Ayushi Rai A60205219062 2019 B. tech
ayushi@outlook.co

m 
7770935907 Very Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Poor Fair Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Yash Sarwaiya A60204820016 2020 BCA
yashsarwaiya2003

@gmail.com
7024928268 Good Good Fair Fair Fair Good Fair Good Good Fair

ASET
Apoorva 

krishana
A60205219058 2019 B.Tech

krishanapoorv1@g

mail.com
8294978152 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
MANASI 

SRIVASTAVA 
A60205218001 2018 B. Tech 

manasisrivastavajh

s@gmail.com
8887960141 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Fair Very Good Very Good

ASET Niharika Singh A60205218044 2018 B. Tech
sniharika698@gmai

l.com
09752571755 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Jayram karan A60205219071 2019 B.tech
Jaayyy2100@gmail.

com
8370021021 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Priyanshu 

Sengar
A60205220083 2020 B.Tech

priyanshu23sengar

@gmail.com
6377184842 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Aryan sharma A60205219087 2020 B.Tech
Aryan9102000shar

ma@gmail.com 
9509730096 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Safir Afjal Zafir A60205220193 2020 B.tech
safirafjalzafir132@

gmail.com 
7250135815 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Anshika das A60205221197 2021 B.tech cse
Anshika1366@gmai

l.com
9827747650 Good Fair Fair Very Good Fair Excellent Poor Poor Very Good Good

ASET Aman Sharma A60204820013 2020 BCA
aman.sharma1@s.a

mity.edu
7772022415 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good

ASET Anurag kotnala A60205218003 2018 B.Tech
anuragkotnala085

@gmail.com
9755639186 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Dodla ajay 

kumar
A60205221109 2021 B tech

Ajaykumardodla14

3@gmail.com
9392692994 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Amitabh 

Devnath 
A60205219018 2019 B.Tech

amii.devnath298@g

mail.com
09131306939 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Fair Very Good Good Excellent Excellent Very Good

ASET Anshul singh A60205219064 2019 B.Tech
anshulsena@gmail.

com
7999181399 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Himanshu 

Bhadoria 
A60205219095 2019 B.Tech

hbhadoria78@gmai

l.com
7999869512 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Shreyash 

Dwivedi 
A602052211991 2021 B. Tech.

shreyashdwivedi16

26@gmail.com
9264971799 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Anurag kotnala A60205218003 2018 B.Tech
anuragkotnala085

@gmail.com
9755639186 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Akshita sharma A60205219032 2019 B.Tech
Akshitasharmaa441

4@gmail.com
9649792312 Good Good Good Good Fair Very Good Good Fair Good Good

ASET Harsh Malviya A60205221203 2021 B.Tech
harsh.malviya@s.a

mity.edu
9125551400 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent



ASET
Dhruv kumar 

Agarwal
A60205218002 2018 B.Tech

dhruvagarwal2015

@gmail.com
8982581911 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Aseem Vikram A60205219001 2019 B.Tech
aseemvikram2@gm

ail.com
8959748821 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Pradhumn Mittal A60205220099 2020 B. Tech
pradhumnmittal6@

gmail.com
9826448886 Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair Fair Good Good

ASET Ayush Chandra A60205218027 2018 B.Tech
ayushchandra0809

@gmail.com
6261389202 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET kashish tomar A60205219092 2019 Btech 
simitomar76@gmai

l.com
9109634131 Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Excellent Very Good Good Excellent Very Good

ASET Afran Usmani A60205219116 2019 BTech
afraanusmani.121@

gmail.com
8449057239 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Aman khan gauri A60205219034 2019 Btech 
gauriaman7@gmail.

com

+91877001153

1
Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good

ASET
Miriyam 

Hemanth Kumar
A60205221057 2021 B tech

hemanthkumar142

004@gmail.com
9704363203 Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
prabhanshoo 

shrivastava
A60205218060 2018 B.Tech

prabhanshushrivast

ava2000@gmail.co

m

6263977709 Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Sadav khan A60215818003 2018 B.Tech
sadavkhannis@gma

il.com
8962784119 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Churchil Yash 

Rajpal 
A60205219009 2019 B.Tech

churchil.rajpal15@g

mail.com 
8517990565 Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Good Good Fair Poor Fair

ASET Ayushi Awasthi A60205221165 2021 B.Tech CSE
ayushi.awasthi@s.a

mity.edu
6382111759 Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good

ASET Pearl Bansal A60205221013 2021

Btech CSE 

specialisation in 

artificial 

intelligence and 

Machine learning 

pearlbansal30703@

gmail.com
8272884203 Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Rohit kumar 

pandey
A60205221190 2021 Btech 

Rohitpandeysps124

1@gmail.com
9582064696 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Aditya Singh 

Dhakre
A60205219101 2019 Btech

Thakuradi174@gm

ail.com
8937923335 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Shubham Jain A60205218015 2018 B.tech
shubhamj.2810@g

mail.com 
9425736031 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET
RITESH KUMAR 

DWIVEDI
A60205221174 2021 B.tech

riteshdwivedi033@

gmail.com

+91933652939

5
Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Rishabh chauhan A60205220032 2020 B.Tech(CSE) 
rishabh.chauhan1@

s.amity.edu
8476933428 Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET

KONJETI 

MOHAN SAI 

AKHIL

A60205221087 2021 B.TECH,CSE
konjetimohansaiak

hil@gmail.com
9603477695 Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET
Sheelam goyal 

kumar
A60205121009 2021 B. Tech

Goyalsheelam5@g

mail.com
9392687331 Good Good Good Fair Very Good Fair Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Priyanshi Gupta A60205218007 2018 B.Tech
priyanshig9170@g

mail.com 
6267525002 Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Farhat Akhtar A60205219021 2019 B. Tech
akhtar786farhat@g

mail.com
9426436325 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Ujjwal 

shrivastava
A60205221188 2021 B.tech

Ujjwalshrivastava1

@s.amity.edu
6232636173 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Shikhar 

Srivastava 
A60205221199 2021 B.Tech 

shikharsri17@gmai

l.com

+91789197478

7
Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Sanskar Soni A60205221022 2021 B. Tech
sanskar. 

soni2@s.amity.edu
9450187684 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Vivek Sharma A60205220066 2020 B.Tech
vivek.sharma2@s.a

mity.edu
8959356533 Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET T.J.Prakruthi A60205220004 2020 B. Tech 
t.prakruthi@s.amity

.edu
9121986376 Very Good Excellent Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent

ASET Sandeep Yadav A60205221086 2021 BTech cse
yadavsandeep4247

93@gmail.com
6266424793 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Aniruddh Jha A60205220160 2020 B.tech
Aniruddhjha84@g

mail.com 
8516092450 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good



ASET Devashish Patil A60205218004 2018 B.Tech
devashishpatil.patil

@gmail.com
7566703999 Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Pradyumn 

Sharma
A60205218075 2018 B.Tech CSE

Pradyumnusharma

@gmail.com
9131574725 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Deepak Thakur A60205220090 2020 B.Tech
thakurdeepak2050

@gmail.com
8770581583 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Harsh Tiwari A60205219108 2019 B.Tech
harshtiwari290620

01@gmail.com
7380849808 Good Good Fair Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Very Good Good

ASET Aayush Tiwari A60205219088 2019 B.Tech
aayushtiwarioct20

@gmail.com
08770721299 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Deepak Pandey A60205219089 2019 B.Tech
deepakpandey1316

@gmail.com
7455836308 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Excellent Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Aman Gupta A60205218020 2018 B.Tech
amitianamancse4@

gmail.com 
6261796652 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET ayush kumar A605220188 2020 b.tech
ayush.kumar17@s.a

mity.edu
7440532769 Poor Fair Good Fair Fair Very Good Poor Fair Fair Poor

ASET
Virat Singh 

kushwah
A60205220124 2020 B.Tech

Viratsk333@gmail.c

om
6260211323 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Ashish Verma A60205219039 2019 B.Tech
ashish1234va@gma

il.com
9340751812 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good

ASET Kamalnayan A60205219103 2019 B.Tech
kamalnayan2002@

gmail.com

+91830577506

2
Good Fair Good Good Fair Good Good Good Fair Good

ASET
Aayushi 

Chauhan
A60205219010 2019 B.Tech

Aayushichauhan10

5@gmail.com
8802931650 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Sahil Khan A60205221018 2021 B.atech
sahil.khan5@s.amit

y.edu
7880001577 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Deepak Thakur A60205220090 2020 B Tech
thakurdeepak2050

@gmail.com
8770581583 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET vedant agarwal A60204820002 2020 BCA
Vedant.agarwal200

1@gmail.com
7080325325 Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Poor Fair Good

ASET
Sagar Kumar 

Vishwakarma 
A60204820001 2020 B.C.A

vishwakarmasagar3

@gmail.com
7380306803 Fair Fair Good Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET Ritik kaushik A60204920001 2020 BSC
ritikkaushik032@g

mail.com
9340452428 Good Fair Good Good Good Good Fair Fair Very Good Very Good

ASET
Kananpreet 

Kaur Sachdeva
8962833463 2020 BCA

sachkanan14@gmai

l.com
8962833463 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET
Vaishnavi 

jaiswal 
A60205220178 2020 B.Tech

jaiswalvaishnavi48

4@gmail.com
8127413863 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair Fair

ASET Vivek Samadhiya A60204820005 2020 Bca
viveksamadhiya200

2@gmail.com
9170105380 Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Vivek Yadav A60205220191 2020 B.Tech
vy313359@gmail.c

om
9883262732 Good Good Fair Good Fair Fair Very Good Fair Good Good

ASET Ashutosh Rawat A60505218007 2018 B.Tech
rawatashutosh5445

@gmail.com

+91724096850

3
Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Uday Singh 

Rajawat 
A60205218006 2018 B.Tech

rajawatuday6@gma

il.com
6265335449 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Poor Good Excellent

ASET
Randip Singh 

Sikarwar
A60205220182 2020 B.Tech

randeeps2000@gm

ail.com
6267448303 Fair Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Excellent Fair Poor Fair Very Good

ASET Sandeep Bist A60204820015 2020 BCA
sbist738@gmail.co

m
7898615766 Very Good Very Good Fair Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Good

ASET Kajal Mishra A60205219008 2019 B.Tech
kajalmishra9977@g

mail.com
7999782983 Fair Good Good Fair Very Good Excellent Very Good Fair Good Good

ASET Harshit Singh A60205219083 2019 B.tech
Harshitsingh19200

0@gmail.com
9554300294 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Adarsh Rathore A60205220181 2020 B.tech
adarshrathore380

@gmail.com
9691807868 Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Manav jadiya A60205219097 2019 B.tech
manavsoni067@gm

ail.com
7354468410 Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Mohit Argade A60205220071 2020 B.tech
Mohit.argade@s.am

ity.edu 
07477223912 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Bharti pal A60205121002 2021 B.Tech
palbharti249@gmai

l.com 
9340108288 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Shivesh kumar 

Sharma
A60205121007 2021 B.Tech

shiveshsharma2002

@gmail.com

+91910100001

8
Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good

ASET
Neetesh 

chandra arya 
A60205121003 2021 B.tech ECE 

neetesharya349@g

mail.com 
9589790390 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good



ASET Shruti Garg A60205121005 2021 B.Tech 
gargshruti336@gm

ail.com
7693021011 Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Good Excellent Excellent Very Good

ASET Sourabh Yadav A60205121008 2021 B.Tech ECE
Sourabhyadav3988

@gmail.com
8817120684 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Mayank chahar A60215819001 2019 B. Tech
chaharmayank52@

gmail.com
07906549775 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Nupur Tiwari A60205121004 2021 B. Tech (ECE) 
nupurt671@gmail.c

om
8959826521 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Vineet Tomar A60205220041 2020 B.Tech
tomarvineet949@g

mail.com
8076559512 Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Good Fair Very Good

ASET Nishant rajput A60205221125 2021 B.tech
Nishant1357singh

@gmail.com 
8319451940 Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Very Good

ASET Satnam Singh A60205220002 2020 Btech
satnam.2003singh2

003@gmail.com 
8959534904 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Poor Poor Poor Poor

ASET
Aditya raj 

singhal 
A60205121001 2021 B.tech

adtiya.singhal@s.a

mity.edu 
9399043621 Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Poor Poor Good Good

ASET Ketan Agrawal A60205218046 2018 B.Tech
ketan12025@gmail.

com
8959975734 Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Very Good

ASET Jyotika Dalal A60205220076 2020 B. Tech - CSE
jyotika.dalal@s.ami

ty.edu
8319278208 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Good Excellent Good Excellent Very Good

ASET Yash Sharma A60205221025 2021 B.Tech CSE
Yash.sharma10@s.a

mity.edu
7310366566 Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent

ASET
Dharmendra 

Diwakar 
A60205221021 2021 B.Tech

diwakard924@gma

il.com
9329194809 Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent

ASET Aryan Vyas A60205221124 2021 Btech cse
aryanvyas295@gm

ail.com
9303537041 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Sweta A60205221148 2021 Btech cse
swetasikarwar035

@gmail.com
6263687694 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good Excellent

ASET Kunal Rathore A60205221120 2021 BTECH
kunal.rathore@s.a

mity.edu
8827624321 Poor Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Poor Poor Good Poor

ASET Devansh Dubey A60205221149 2021 Devansh Dubey
ddevanshdubey007

@gmail.com
7587662520 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Praharsh Raj 

singh
A60205221228 2021 Betch cse

praharsh.singh@s.a

mity.edu
9340422243 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Excellent Fair Good Excellent Very Good

ASET
Akhilesh Singh 

Tomar
A60205221177 2021

Akhilesh Singh 

Tomar

kakhileshthakur200

4@gmail.com 
7509840521 Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Deependra 

sharma
A60205221061 2021 B tech cse

Deependraparashar

075@gmail.com
7509267356 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET YASH PATHAK A60205221128 2021 B.Tech
Yash.pathak1@s.am

ity.edu
7898896615 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Himanshu Singh A60205221054 2021 B.Tech
himanshusingh721

7@gmail.com
7217512916 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
PRATIK KUMAR 

JHA
A60205221133 2021 B.Tech CSE

pratikkumarjha9@g

mail.com
9608343949 Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent

ASET Suyash pathak A60205221098 2021 B.tech
suyashpathak9343

@gmail.com
9343306642 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Anamika Bajpai A60205221113 2021 B. Tech 
anamikabajpai2406

@gmail.com 
9770648996 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Poor Very Good Very Good

ASET Manyata singh A60205221031 2021 B. Tech (cse) 
Manyatasingh1657

0@gmail.com
6263529013 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Khushboo jain A60205221138 2021 B.Tech
jainkhushboo741@

gmail.com
9039662207 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Rohit Jain A60205221215 2021 B.Tech
jain21415@gmail.c

om
7974646959 Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET HRISHI SHARMA A60205221085 2021 B.TECH
rishisharma2106@

gmail.com
9691771179 Good Fair Good Good Fair Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Vanshika 

Sisodiya 
A60205221089 2021 B. Tech

Vanshikasisodiya20

@gmail.com 
8103886394 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Andrea Narcis A60205221011 2021 B.Tech
andrea.narcis16@g

mail.com
8528916939 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Vivek Yadav A60205221218 2021 B. Tech
vivek.yadav6@s.am

ity.edu
7354930655 Good Good Fair Good Poor Good Good Very Good Very Good Fair

ASET Nikhil Sharma A60205221219 2021 B.tech
nikhilpurohit2005

@gmail.com
7509460817 Fair Good Good Fair Good Good Poor Poor Fair Fair

ASET Vansh aggarwal A60205221192 2021 Btech cse
va755513@gmail.c

om
8802528755 Fair Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Fair Good Good Good



ASET
Akshat 

Shrivastava 
A60205221076 2021 B.Tech Cse

Akshat27dec@gmai

l.com 
7999579732 Good Very Good Good Good Fair Excellent Good Fair Fair Good

ASET krati goyal A60205221042 2021 Btech 
krati238@gmail.co

m 
9522506876 Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET
Manav pratap 

singh tomar
A60205221099 2021 B.Tech

manavtomar507@g

mail.com
8770099507 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Aryan Soni A60205220079 2020 B.Tech
aryansoni378@gma

il.com
8.60205E+11 Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Very Good Good Excellent

ASET
Prashant 

Agrawal 
A60205219005 2019 B.Tech

prashantagrawal20

01@gmail.com
6263050850 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good

ASET Kishan Rathore A60205221132 2021 B.Tech SE
kishanrathore0816

8@gmail.com
8839144028 Excellent Good Good Good Fair Good Very Good Very Good Good Excellent

ASET
Karanveer Singh 

Rajawat
A60205221105 2021 B.Tech CSE

karanveer.s.rajawat

@gmail.com
8989282900 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Rajvinder kaur A60205221140 2021 B. TECH CSE
rk.Kaur1611@gmail

.com
7803084407 Excellent Good Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Vidit Nigam A60205219091 2019 B. Tech
viditnigam32@gma

il.com
9140729170 Good Fair Good Fair Poor Good Good Fair Fair Good

ASET Khushi chauhan A60205221152 2021 B.tech cse 
Khushichauhan232

002@gmail.com 
9301796255 Excellent Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good

ASET ritwick handa A60205320007 2020 B.Tech
ritwick.handa@s.a

mity.edu
9999442646 Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Sagar Trivedi A60205221136 2021 B.Tech
sagartrivedi788@g

mail.com

+91910948673

4
Fair Good Good Fair Poor Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Good

ASET Vipin Sharma A60205219067 2019 B.Tech
vipinsharmaofficial

1@gmail.com
08109558806 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Fair Very Good Poor Fair Very Good Very Good

ASET Aryan khan A60205221153 2021 BTech 
ak4296793@gmail.

com 
09770789074 Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Pooja Gupta A60205219113 2019 B.Tech
poojagupta01officia

l@gmail.com 
7723084307 Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good

ASET
Anurag Singh 

Tomar 
A60205221195 2021 B.Tech 

anuragsinghtomart

h9@gmail.com
6266607210 Good Fair Fair Good Fair Good Poor Fair Poor Fair

ASET Ishu kushwah A60205220178 2021 B.Tech (cse)
ayshasinghrajawat

@gmail.com
8236021708 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Nidhi Kushwah A60205220084 2020 B.Tech
kushwahnidhi50@g

mail.com
7415363035 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Kartika Chauhan A60205221036 2021 B.Tech
kartikachauhan172

@gmail.com 
9630669422 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Fair Very Good

ASET Parth Porwal A60205219117 2019 B.Tech
parthporwal0908@

gmail.com
7417934094 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Mayank singh 

solanki
A6020521908 2019 Btech

Mynksinghsolanki

@gmail.com
6260169202 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Vikas Patidar A60205221170 2021 BTech CSE
vikas.patidar@s.am

ity.edu
8349721370 Good Very Good Excellent Good Very Good Very Good Fair Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Karthikeya 

Maringanti
A60205220082 2020 B.tech 

karthikeyamaringa

ntikarthik@gmail.c

om

+91834127228

9
Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Shivam rathore A60205220045 2020 B.tech
rathoreshivamrocks

102@gmail.com 
7224906124 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Vishal Kumar A60205221004 2021 B.Tech
Vishal.Kumar7@s.a

mity.edu
7004909761 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET

Harendra 

Pratap Singh 

Bhadoriya 

A60205221141 2021 B.Tech
singhbhadoria89@g

mail.com
7000396790 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Deepak Thakur A60205220090 2020 B.Tech
thakurdeepak2050

@gmail.com
8770581583 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Raghav Singhal A60205219057 2019 B.Tech
22sep2001.rs@gma

il.com
9827319155 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Rahul Sharma A60205219063 2019 B.Tech
rahulsharma80974

@gmail.com
7354700892 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Anush MK A60205221047 2021 B.Tech CSE
anushmk85@gmail.

com
07471180076 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Neha kushwah A60205219127 2019 B.Tech
kushwahneha588@

gmail.com
7987762679 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Roshni 

Janardhanan 
A60205219029 2019 B.Tech 

roshni112000@gm

ail.com
9111379777 Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good



ASET Badal Kushwah A60205221077 2021 B.tech CSE 
Badalkushwah1569

@gmail.com
9630268356 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET RUJMAN KHAN A60205219096 2019 B.tech
rujman9617@gmail

.com
6269064425 Poor Fair Good Fair Good Good Fair Good Good Poor

ASET Tushar Sharma A60205219046 2019 B.Tech
tusharsharma3988

@gmail.com
06397866041 Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Excellent Good Excellent Good Excellent

ASET
Anurag Singh 

Rana
A60205221005 2021 B.Tech

anuragsinghrana94

8@gmail.com
7489163856 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Poor Good Good Poor Fair Good

ASET
Vaibhav 

banerjee
A60205218045 2018 B.Tech - CSE

vaibhavbanerjee18

@gmail.com
7505136408 Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Good Good Good Good

ASET Sneha A60205219090 2019 B.Tech
Sneha2906singhz@

gmail.com 
9110075797 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Abhijeet Singh 

Bhadoriya
A60505218008 2019 B. Tech

abhijeetbhadoriya0

3@gmail.com
6262227080 Poor Fair Good Good Fair Good Good Fair Good Good

ASET
Shubham 

Dhakad 
A60205219048 2019 B.tech 

myshubham2000@

gmail.com
8959207443 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Good Good Very Good

ASET sunny chaudhary A60205219076 2019 B.tech
chaudharysunny92

1@gmail.com
7489494743 Good Good Good Fair Good Good Good Good Good Poor

ASET Mohit Bhardwaj A60205219082 2019 BTech 
mohitbha.459@gma

il.com
7400620695 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Sagar Rajput A60258121001 2021 M.Tech
Sagarrajput256@ya

hoo.com
7828754799 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Nikita Singh A60205219065 2019 B.Tech
snikita7060@gmail.

com
7088216032 Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Harshit Sharma A60205221016 2021 B.Tech (CSE)
harshitsharma2102

003@gmail.com
9131465086 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Rishi Rajput A60205219106 2019 B.Tech
golur0032@gmail.c

om

+91789865492

6
Good Very Good Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Good Good Very Good Good

ASET Rishabh chauhan A60205220032 2020 B.Tech
rishabh.chauhan1@

s.amity.edu
8476933428 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Aman Singh A60205220184 2020 B.Tech
singhaman27918@

gmail.com 
9752267289 Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Poor

ASET Shruti Dubey A60205220008 2020 B.Tech
dubeyshruti101@g

mail.com
09691035857 Good Good Good Good Good Fair Fair Good Good Good

ASET Ricky Shivdasani A60205219019 2019 B.Tech
rickyshivd10@gmai

l.com
8602911525 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Absaar malik A60205220069 2020 B.Tech
absaarmalik621@g

mail.com
8860898711 Fair Fair Fair Poor Poor Poor Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET Satyam Sharma A60205220037 2020 Satyam Sharma
9826satyam@gmail

.com

+91896250703

2
Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor

ASET Lohan P Naidu A60205219077 2019 B.tech
lohan.naidu@outloo

k.com
8080622503 Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good

ASET yash sharma A60205219105 2019 B.Tech
yashsharma4801@

gmail.com
9893290036 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Fair Very Good Very Good

ASET Priyal Bansal A60205219054 2019 B.Tech
priyalbansal1603@

gmail.com
6264633163 Good Fair Fair Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Yuvraj singh 

parihar
A60205229019 2021 B.Tech

Yp6961300@gmail.

com
7024559019 Good Good Good Very Good Good Fair Poor Poor Poor Fair

ASET Sarthak Jain A60205219024 2019 B.tech 
mesarthak.jain19@

gmail.com
9548780175 Very Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Good

ASET Shashank Kumar A60205219049 2019 B.Tech
shashankkumarsom

i@gmail.com
8676954384 Good Fair Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Good Fair Good

ASET Raina Gupta A60205219011 2019 B.Tech
Rainagupta2112@g

mail.com
9424267591 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Dev soni A60205221097 2021 B tech
devsonj8275@gmai

l.com
6267121831 Very Good Fair Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Lohan P Naidu A60205216077 2019 BTech 
lohan.naidu@outloo

k.com
8080622503 Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Fair Good Good

ASET Umang Prasad A60205219078 2019 B. Tech
umangprasad24@g

mail.com
9752931397 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Akshat Shandilya A60205221207 2021 B.Tech CSE
akshatshandilya23

@gmail.com
9516589852 Good Good Fair Fair Fair Good Fair Fair Poor Fair

ASET Smriti Bam A60205219128 2019 B.Tech
smritibam35@gmai

l.com
07067850490 Good Good Fair Fair Very Good Excellent Fair Fair Good Good

ASET
PRABHANSHU 

AGASHE 
A60205221166 2021 B.Tech CSE

prabhanshuagashe

@gmail.com
9343250075 Good Good Good Good Fair Good Fair Poor Poor Good



ASET
Mohd Adnan 

Khan
A60205220087 2020 B.Tech

mohdadnan020720

02@gmail.com
7753955808 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Tanishka Saxena A60205219016 2019 B.Tech
tanishkasaxena240

8@gmail.com 
8770251048 Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Aastha Singh A60205220111 2020 B.Tech
aastha.singh@s.ami

ty.edu 
7985607790 Good Very Good Fair Very Good Good Excellent Fair Fair Good Good

ASET Rahul Sharma A60205220146 2020 B.Tech Cse
rahsharma2002@g

mail.com
8966045933 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Umang Prasad A60205219078 2019 B . Tech
umangprasad24@g

mail.com
9752931397 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Satyam 

Chaudhary 
A60205220125 2020 B.Tech 

satyamchaudhary1

30800@gmail.com
8305007768 Poor Poor Excellent Excellent Poor Excellent Poor Poor Poor Poor

ASET Mukul Bindal A60205220130 2020 B.Tech(CSE)
Mukul.bindal@s.am

ity.edu 
6265918536 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET sojal mehra A60205220159 2020 Btech
sojalmehra0619@g

mail.com
6261470725 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Fair Very Good Very Good

ASET Yash bansal A60205220089 2020 B.Tech cse
ybyash18@gmail.co

m 
9098068575 Good Fair Poor Poor Fair Poor Poor Poor Poor Fair

ASET Anmol kumar A60205221100 2021 B tech 
anmol07164@gmail

.com
8929044141 Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Md Azam A60205220110 2020 B. Tech
mdazam21122112

@gmail.com 
6387543179 Very Good Good Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Adarsh Sharma A60205220107 2020 B.Tech
adarsh1dandotiya@

gmail.com
7999427748 Good Poor Poor Fair Good Very Good Fair Poor Poor Fair

ASET
Bhoomika 

Singhal
A60205220123 2020 B.Tech

bhoomikasinghal59

2@gmail.com
7000491239 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good

ASET RITIK CHANDEL A60205219012 2019 B.Tech
chandelritik123okl

kd@gmail.com
9174585188 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Akshat Goyal A60205220175 2020 B.tech
goyalakshat111@g

mail.com 
9630886000 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good Excellent Fair Fair Poor Good

ASET Suneha Goyal A60205220174 2020 B.tech 
sunehagoyal001@g

mail.com
09425427083 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Jaideep Sharma A60205221092 2021 B.Tech 
jaideep7264@gmail

.com
7477036799 Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Naman Mishra A60205220171 2020 B.Tech
namanmishra1309

@gmail.com
7582826210 Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Ritesh Kumar A60205219020 2019 B. Tech
riteshrk1312@gmai

l.com
8708967213 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Mansi Bharti A60205220155 2020 B. Tech
mansibharti9717@

gmail.com
9835357990 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Priyanshu samal A60205220138 2020 B.Tech CSE
samalpriyanshu966

@gmail.com
9755395984 Good Good Very Good Good Fair Good Fair Fair Fair Good

ASET
Ambrose Jude 

Preminger 
A60205220091 2020 B. Tech

ambrosejesus23200

1@gmail.com
8839879468 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Excellent Good Fair Good Good

ASET Satish pal A60205220120 2020 B.Tech
palsatish292@gmai

l.com
9171533743 Good Fair Good Good Very Good Good Fair Good Excellent Very Good

ASET Ajita Mishra A60205220162 2020 B.Tech
mishraajita817@g

mail.com
6263948509 Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Kinshuk Dayal 

Saraswat
A60205220098 2020 B.Tech

dayalkinshuk@gma

il.com
9340564539 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Arun Singh 

Tomar 
A60205220116 2020 Btecg

arunsinghtomar11

@gmail.com
9074242347 Good Good Good Fair Fair Excellent Fair Fair Very Good Good

ASET Gaurav panwar A60205220105 2020 B.Tech
gp771234@gmail.c

om
9799982787 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Priya dubey A60205219121 2019 B.Tech
dubeypriya0005@g

mail.com
9302269196 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Sejal J Tirkey A60205219100 2019 B. Tech
sejaltirkey28@gmai

l.com
9399480490 Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Very Good Excellent Excellent

ASET Priyansh Sharma A60205220137 2020 B. Tech
Priyanshsharma310

3@gmail.com
7000468966 Good Good Good Good Poor Good Good Good Good Fair

ASET Paras Bhardwaj A60205219030 2019 B.Tech
parasbhardwaj162

@gmail.com
7067582029 Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Fair Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Very Good

ASET Priya dubey 
dubeypriya0005

@gmail.com
2019 B.tech

dubeypriya0005@g

mail.com
9302269196 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Devashish 

Sharma 
A60205220092 2020 B.Tech

devashish.sharma1

432@gmail.com
9752153159 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good



ASET Pranjali Agrawal A60205219043 2019 B.Tech
pranjali.nagal@gma

il.com
7879371941 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Agra Pratap 

Singh
A602998200002 2020 B. Tech

akashtomar506@g

mail.com

+91912069336

6
Good Good Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Sahil Tomar A60205219036 2019 B. Tech
sahiltomar199@gm

ail.com 
9098914765 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good

ASET
Pradumn 

Prakash Dubey 
A60205219059 2019 B.Tech. ppdsgrl@gmail.com 6261533196 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Ayush sharma A60205221058 2021 B.tech(CSE)
ayushsharmajs25@

gmail.com
9229247425 Good Good Fair Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good

ASET
Vanshita 

Agrawal
A60205220157 2020 Btech

agrawalvanshita88

25@gmail.com
8319551576 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Mansi Tripathi A60205220154 2020 Btech 
mansitripathi1522

@gmail.com
9131581933 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good

ASET Tanishka Saxena A60205219016 2019 B.Tech
tanishkasaxena240

8@gmail.com
8770251048 Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Khushi Gupta A60205220167 2020 B. Tech
Khushi.gupta16@s.

amity.edu 
8965864889 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Vinayak Sharma A60205219122 2019 B.Tech 
vinayak_sharma29

@rediffmail.com 
8171202719 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Pradumn 

Prakash Dubey
A60205219059 2019 B.Tech. ppdsgrl@gmail.com 6261533196 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Rishabh Bansal A60205219079 2019 B.Tech CSE
rishabh9529@gmai

l.com
9644619655 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Anurag 

Gajendra Dixit
A60205220161 2020 B.Tech

anurag.dixit@s.amit

y.edu
7000279794 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Vikas Narwariya A60205219094 2019 B.Tech
vikasnarwariya15@

gmail.com
9575073464 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Rishabh Bansal A60205219079 2019 B.Tech CSE
rishabh9529@gmai

l.com
9644619655 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Shashwat 

mohanty
A60215858004 2018 B.Tech 

shashwatmohanty1

71@gmail.com

+91934089680

1
Good Very Good Excellent Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Excellent

ASET
Sharad pratap 

Soni
A60205219129 2019 B.tech

sharadsoni7890@g

mail.com
09336013407 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Good Excellent Good Excellent Very Good

ASET
Shubhkant  

Dwivedi
A60205219017 2019 Btech

shubhdwivedimi@g

mail.com

+91626813354

6
Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Vineet Tomar A60205220041 2020 B.Tech
tomarvineet949@g

mail.com 
8076559512 Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Fair Fair Fair Very Good

ASET Ishaan Dhingra A60205221116 2021 B.Tech (cse)
ishaandhingra3@g

mail.com
8839192157 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Nikhil Gupta A60205219072 2019 B.Tech
ng300788@gmail.c

om
7000439976 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Utkarsh Sharma A60205220096 2020 B.Tech cse
utkarshsecgmlid@g

mail.com
7378224727 Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
DEVANSH 

VERMA
A60205221081 2021 B.Tech CSE

devanshverma732

@icloud.com
7302943446 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Fair Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Ronak Prajapati A60205219073 2019 B. Tech
ronakprajapati107

@gmail.com
8602995564 Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Mohak Agrawal A60205219060 2019 BTech 
mohakagrawal89@

gmail.com
8817141845 Fair Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Poor Good Fair

ASET Abhik Dey A60299819004 2019 Btech 
Deyabhik317@gma

il.com 
7042273843 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Abhishek Singh 

Sikarwar 
A60299819002 2019 B.Tech

abhisheksikarwar1

33@gmail.com
8103013459 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Guraashish 

Singh Sachdeva
A60205219124 2019 B. Tech

guraashishsinghsac

hdeva@gmail.com
6260427562 Good Poor Poor Fair Poor Good Poor Fair Fair Fair

ASET Sushmit Satish A60205219002 2019 B.Tech
sushmitsatishgwl@

rediffmail.com 
9826376059 Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Abhishek Mishra A60205220141 2020 B.Tech
abhishekmishra619

72@gmail.com
7000757398 Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Fair Very Good Very Good

ASET Ankita Upadhyay A60205220145 2020 B Tech
auankitaupadhyay

@gmail.com
8447835770 Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Poor Poor Very Good

ASET
Aryan Singh 

Tomar
A60205221041 2021 B.tech

Aryansinghtomar97

@gmail.com
9630936394 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Sushmit Satish A60205219002 2019 B.Tech
sushmitsatishgwl@

rediffmail.com 
9826376059 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good



ASET
Guraashish 

Sachdeva
A60205219124 2019

Guraashish 

Sachdeva

guraashishsinghsac

hdeva@gmail.com
6260427562 Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor Poor

ASET Yash yogi A60215819005 2019 B.Tech
yashyogi1222@gm

ail.com
7389012264 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET  Amit 5 A60205219130 2019 B.Tech
amitsingh1911nov

@gmail.com
7905218119 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Amit Singh A60205219130 2019 B.Tech
amitsingh1911nov

@gmail.com 
7905218119 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Ankit Singh 

Sikarwar
A6029981903 2019

Ankit Singh 

Sikarwar

assikarwar1006@g

mail.com
9753516652 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Atul Singh 

Tomar 
A60205220151 2020 B.Tech 

tomaratulsingh1@g

mail.com 
09407043924 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Malika Tripathi A60205220139 2020 B.Tech Cse
malika635tripathi@

gmail.com
7489085052 Good Poor Fair Good Fair Good Good Fair Good Fair

ASET Devanshi Jadiya A60205219070 2019 Btech
devanshijadiya@gm

ail.com
07054005232 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Alpesh Tomar A60205220118 2020 B. Tech
tomaralpesh679@g

mail.com
06261491570 Very Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Pranshu sharma A60205221183 2021 B tech 
pranshusharma998

1@gmail.com
9424324062 Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Anuraj Singh 

Tomar 
A60205220119 2020 B.Tech

anurajs428@gmail.

com
9131628700 Good Good Fair Good Good Very Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Vedant gupta A60205221002 2021 B.tech
vedantgupta9003@

gmail.com 
8602366410 Fair Fair Fair Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Abhinav Kumar A60205221052 2021 B.tech cse
as2831681@gmail.c

om 
6205348965 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Ajay Parihar A60205221129 2021 B.tech
ajayparihar3516@g

mail.com
8839821791 Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Fair Fair Good

ASET Pradeep Rawat A60205220129 2020 B.Tech
pradeeprawat1717

@gmail.com
8982748401 Very Good Very Good Very Good Poor Very Good Good Poor Poor Fair Very Good

ASET Shruti Tripathi A60205220132 2020 B.Tech
shruti.tripathi2002

@gmail.com 
7803940568 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Abhishek 

Chouhan
A60205220104 2020 B.Tech

abhishekchouhan94

07@gmail.com
7489054065 Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Poor Fair

ASET Prabhat Gupta A60205220112 2020 B.Tech CSE
prabhatgupta7909

@gmail.com
7909870317 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Mohammad Saif 

khan
A60215819003 2019 civil 

saifkhan56379@gm

ail.com
7471177337 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Akash yadav A60205221142 2021 B.Tech
akashyadavgmmya

dav@gmail.com
9479256067 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Sakshi Shahi A60205221232 2021 B. Tech
sakshishahi292@g

mail.com
6260839569 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET
Devansh 

Chaturvedi 
A60205221162 2021 B.Tech (CSE)

devansh3868@gma

il.com 
7007219656 Very Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Sneha 

bhadouriya 
A60205221212 2021 B tech (cse)

snehasingh4429@g

mail.com 
6260138126 Very Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good

ASET Riya Namdev A60215819004 2019 B.tech .. 8370024350 Fair Fair Fair Fair Good Excellent Fair Good Good Good

ASET Love kumar A60205221069 2021 B.Tech 
kumarsingh8492@

gmail.com
9068770111 Fair Poor Fair Good Fair Fair Poor Poor Fair Poor

ASET RUJMAN KHAN A60205219096 2019 B.tech
rujman9617@gmail

.com
6269064425 Fair Fair Poor Fair Fair Good Fair Good Poor Fair

ASET Vaishnavi Singh A60205219066 2019 Btech 
vaishnavi.singh129

1@gmail.com 
8077334503 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Aradhna 

Rajoriya
A60205221169 2021 B.Tech

khushirajoriya335

@gmail.com
9131676335 Good Good Good Fair Fair Good Fair Fair Good Good

ASET Sajal Kumar A60205220046 2020 B.Tech (CSE)
sajal.kumar@s.amit

y.edu
8770307322 Poor Good Fair Poor Fair Very Good Poor Fair Poor Poor

ASET Khushi sharma A60205221161 2021 B. Tech
Khushibhd476@gm

ail.com
08770182249 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Raman Sharma A60205220093 2020 B.tech
rs0231093@gmail.c

om 
7067315061 Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Vaishnavi Singh A60205219066 2019 Btech 
vaishnavi.singh129

1@gmail.com 
8077334503 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Aelli Gupta A60205221178 2021 B.Tech
aelligupta142@gma

il.com
8319305093 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Fair Good



ASET Shad khan A60215821003 2021 B.Tech(civil) 
shadkhan958959@

gmail.com
9589591818 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Sejal Gupta A60205220165 2020 B.Tech
Sejal.gupta2176@g

mail.com 
9977913194 Good Fair Good Poor Good Good Good Poor Fair Fair

ASET Soham upadhyay A60215821004 2021 Btech civil
Soham.upadhyay@s

.amity.edu
9770476590 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Ashish Singh 

Tomar
A60205220156 2020 Btech

wanderlust0555@g

mail.com
06265891592 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Aastha Bhadoria A60205220127 2020 B.Tech
abhadoria093@gm

ail.com
9399884426 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good

ASET Anuj Chaurasiya A60205221223 2021 B.Tech 
chaurasiyaanuj092

@gmail.com
8719869160 Good Fair Fair Good Good Good Poor Fair Poor Good

ASET vishnu sharma a60205221126 2021 B.Tech
vishnusharma0731

@gmail.com
7697373003 Good Fair Good Good Good Good Fair Good Fair Good

ASET Chirag Sisodiya A60205221088 2021 B.Tech
csisodiya14@gmail.

com

+91626675689

2
Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Devashish 

pandey
A60205221211 2021 B.Tech

pandeydevashish43

@gmail.com
9555183886 Excellent Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Mayank chahar A60215819001 2019 B. Tech 
chaharmayank52@

gmail.com
07906549775 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Abhay Singh 

Bhadauria
A60205221176 2021 b.tech

abhaysingh03x@g

mail.com
9131396135 Poor Fair Good Good Good Good Poor Poor Good Fair

ASET Kratika Jadon A60205221222 2021 B.Tech
jadon3kratika@gm

ail.com
0930 559 8927 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Excellent Fair Fair Good Very Good

ASET
Priya Singh 

Tomar
A60205221198 2021 B.tech

priya.tomar@s.amit

y.edu
7223009593 Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Poor Fair Good Very Good

ASET
Ayush Singh 

Gaur 
A60205220005 2020 B.Tech

ayushsinghgaur200

2@gmail.com

+91842065969
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Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Vishal sharma A60257821003 2021 M- tech
Vishalsharma5999

@gmail.com
9617801080 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Fair Fair Excellent

ASET Anirudh Nair A60205220017 2020 B.Tech
anirudh.nair@s.ami

ty.edu
7697607200 Good Good Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Good Fair Good Very Good

ASET

Kotireddy 

ranjith kumar 

reddy

A6025220009 2020 Btech
Kotireddy.reddy@s.

amity.edu
7337348936 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET P.sri Hari A60205220061 2020 B.tech CSE
harisri5678@gmail.

com
9009185919 Fair Very Good Good Excellent Fair Good Very Good Poor Poor Fair

ASET
Nikhil Singh 

Dhakad 
A60205220062 2020 B Tech

nikhilsinghdhakad1

0@gmail.com 
8817036822 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent

ASET Palak Tomar A60205220039 2020 Btech
Palak.tomar@s.amit

y.edu 
09752359346 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Fair Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Anushka Sharma A62050220010 2020 B.tech
anushkasharmaaa1

11@gmail.com
7477053951 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Snigdha Das A60257821004 2021 M. Tech
snigdha.das@s.amit

y.edu
8979626900 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Fair Good Good Good

ASET Shivam Sharma A60205218051 2018 B.Tech.
shiv982live@gmail.

com
7974280920 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Harshita sharma A69205220038 2020 Btech
Harshitakareria@g

mail.com
8839694016 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Satyam Sharma A60205218065 2018 Satyam Sharma
vaishnavisharma14

62@gmail.com
8839816556 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Fair Very Good Very Good

ASET Suraj Neekhra A60205218055 2018 B.Tech
surajneekhra19@g

mail.com
6268109318 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Radhika 

Begwani 
A60205220056 2020 B.TECH

radhikabegwani091

0@gmail.com
7389826135 Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Rimjhim Chhaya A60205218047 2018 B.Tech 
rimjhim.chhaya@g

mail.com 
9111016810 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Shashank dixit A60205220095 2020 B.tech
shashank.dixit@s.a

mity.edu
9149214386 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Mukul Agarwal A60205218071 2018 B.Tech
amukul56@gmail.c

om 
7879714870 Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent

ASET
Priya Kumari 

Yadav 
A60205221214 2021 B.Tech

priyayadav3215@g

mail.com 
9685016852 Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Fair Good Good Very Good

ASET ANVI TOMAR A60205218064 2018 B. Tech
anvitomar3@gmail.

com
07746973299 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Excellent

ASET
Akanksha 

Srivastava
A60205220047 2020 btech

akanksha7089@gm

ail.com
09340653829 Good Very Good Very Good Fair Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good



ASET Aditi Likhar A60205218009 2018 B. Tech cse
alikhar2000@gmail.

com
9079564607 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Keshav Bajpai A60205220148 2020 Btech
keshavbajpai303@g

mail.com
09399263359 Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET
Abhishek 

Pancholi
A60205218026 2018 B.Tech cse

pancholihimanshu9

9@gmail.com

+91769499128
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Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Raj Prajapati A60205220179 2020 B.Tech
rp8364219@gmail.

com 
7651815736 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Kartik Khare A60205220198 2021 B.Tech CSE
kartikkhare18@gm

ail.com
9039782855 Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair Poor Good Fair

ASET Suraj Neekhra A60205218055 2018 Suraj Neekhra
surajneekhra19@g

mail.com
6268109318 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Neha Verma A60205218037 2018 B.Tech(CSE)
nehaverma2622000

@gmail.com
6388818482 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Roshni Singh A60205320008 2020 B. Tech IT
theuniqueroshni16

@gmail.com
6204462383 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good

ASET
Deepesh 

kushwah
A60205218022 2018 B.tech

deepesh.kushwah.1

5@gmail.com
9575560798 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Priyanshi 

Sharma 
A60205218033 2018 B.Tech

priyanshisharma96

69@gmail.com

+91975211954

9
Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Ankita Shukla A60205218062 2018 B.Tech
shuklaankita2002@

gmail.com 
8817520331 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Varun Vikram A60205218028 2018 B.Tech
varunvikram91@g

mail.com
8668047338 Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Rajat Gupta A60205220088 2020 B.Tech
rajat.gupta.rgps@g

mail.com
7024528805 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Abhi pratap A60215820001 2020 B tech
abhipratap@s.amit

y.edu
9617264189 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Ishant saxena A60205220101 2020 B.Tech
ishant.saxena@s.a

mity.edu
6261906145 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Anubhav kadam A60205218018 2018 B.Tech
Anubhavkadam16

@gmail.com 
8959560949 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET

KOTIREDDY 

RANJITH 

KUMAR REDDY

A60205220009 2020 B.tech
Kotireddy.reddy@s.

amity.edu
7337348936 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Shyam Veer 

Singh 
A60215820003 2020 B.tech 

shyamsingh88007

@gmail.com
8349554214 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent

ASET Purva Chauhan A60205220021 2020 B.Tech
purvachauhan06@g

mail.com
6266327382 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Good Very Good

ASET
Abhay Pratap 

Singh
A60205220134 2020 BTech

abhay.pratap998@g

mail.com
8462038473 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Priyal Gupta A60205220040 2020 B.tech 
priyal.gupta6@s.am

ity.edu
7974722050 Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Excellent

ASET Manya Singh A60205218038 2018 B. tech
manyasingh12jan@

gmail.com
6266973157 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Disha Bhadoria A60205220094 2020 B.tech 
dishabhadoriya010

7@gmail.com
9302234953 Excellent Excellent Very Good Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good

ASET Aman Bhatnagar A60205218010 2018 B.TECH 
amanbhatnagarlike

@gmail.com
8602211907 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Satish kumar A60205221164 2021 B. Tech
satishkumar072003

@gmail.com
7047611921 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good

ASET Pranay Gupta A60205218013 2018 B.Tech
pranaygupta366@g

mail.com
7905914841 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good

ASET
Deepika 

Chauhan
A60205118006 2018 B.Tech

deepikachauhan112

000@gmail.com
8218499920 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Netra 

Kulshreshtha 
A60205220072 2020 B.Tech CSE

netrakul29@gmail.c

om 
6265049521 Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET Arpit Saxena A60205218025 2018 B.Tech
arpitsaxena.eng@g

mail.com
8109596121 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Fair Fair Good Very Good

ASET
Rishabh 

Shrivastava
A60205218068 2018 B.tech

shrivastavarishabh

40@gmail.com

+91799913729
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Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Harsh dubey A60205220007 2020 B.tech
Harsh.dubey 

1228@gmail.com
7024405838 Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Fair Fair Good Good

ASET Vanshika Malik A60505218010 2018 B.Tech
vanshikamalik100

@gmail.com 
8989132299 Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Bhupendra 

Upadhyay 
A60205218058 2018 B.tech

bhupendraupadhya

y97@gmail.com
8433429739 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good



ASET Anurag Sharma A60205220049 2020 B.tech
anuragthapak2003

@gmail.com 
9340290114 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Harsh Vardhan 

Rathod 
A60205220006 2020 B.tech

harshvardhanratho

d8085@gmail.com
8085976641 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET sahil sharma A60215820004 2020 b.tech civil
sahilsharma.mymail

s@gmail.com
9302659495 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good

ASET Aman Dixit A60205220035 2020 B. Tech
amnin.dixit67@gm

ail.com
6260647085 Fair Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Swapnil Paliya A60205218053 2018 B.tech
Swapnilpaliya@gm

ail.com
6267859422 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Ankit Narwariya A60204820007 2020 BCA
ankit.narwariya1@

s.amity.edu
6261767970 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Good Good

ASET Aditya Tomar A60205220024 2020 B. Tech CSE
aditya.tomar@s.ami

ty.edu
9171936753 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Fair Very Good Very Good

ASET Anshita chandel A60205218070 2018 B.tech
Chandelanshita21@

gmail.com
8218071788 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Sujal pal A60204821020 2021 BCA
palsujal46@gmail.c

om
07898467856 Good Fair Fair Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good

ASET
Ravi Singh 

Tomar
A60205221139 2021 B-tech 

ravitomar13june@g

mail.com
9174150121 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET

JYOTIRADITYA 

KUMAR 

SHRIVASTAVA 

A60205221121 2021 B.tech CSE
jyotiraditya.shrivast

ava@s.amity.edu
9669059716 Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good

ASET
Ayushman 

Mishra 
A60204821002 2021 B.C.A

ayushmanmishra78

2004@gmail.com
6269538490 Good Fair Good Fair Poor Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET
ANSHITA 

CHANDEL
A60205218070 2018 B.tech

Chandelanshita21@

gmail.com
8218071788 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Ayush Chandra A60205218027 2018 B.Tech 
ayushchandra0809

@gmail.com 
6261389202 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Aditya Singh 

Bhadouria 
A60205220050 2020 B tech 

Aditya.bhadouria@

s.amity.edu
7773837840 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Fair Very Good Very Good

ASET Vinayak katara A60204821004 2021 BCA
Contactvinayakkata

ra@gmail.com 
7037869265 Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Excellent

ASET Abhishekpandey A62481005 2021 BCA
abhishekpandeyap2

003@gmail.com 
9425778607 Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET adithya s kumar A60205220036 2020 B. Tech
adithya. 

kumar@s.amity.edu
9567985424 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair Fair

ASET Shruti arora A620145021005 2021 Mca 
Shrutiarora98.sa@g

mail.com
7974092886 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Arya Nair A60204821001 2021 BCA 
aryaarunnair2002

@gmail.com
9412396596 Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Balram Singh 

Tomar
A60204821017 2021 BCA

balramsinghtomar1

03@gmail.com
9680581912 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Divyanshi 

Bhadoria
A60205221221 2021 B.Tech

divyanshibhadoria

@gmail.com
8989860814 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET jatin jha A60205220133 2020 Btech
jatinjha73@gmail.c

om
9399430579 Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good

ASET Nisha Kumari A60205219056 2019 BTech
nisha.kumari1508i

@gmail.com
7600322708 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET
Bhavesh 

Shrivastava
A620145021007 2021 MCA

bhaveshshrivastava

65@gmail.com

+91623297552
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Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Nisha Kumari A60205219056 2019 BTech
nisha.kumari1508i

@gmail.com
7600322708 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Akshat Goyal A60205220175 2020 B.Tech
goyalakshat111@g

mail.com
9630886000 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Fair Excellent Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET Sanidhya Dave A60205219115 2019 B.Tech
sanidhyad16@gmai

l.com
7697931087 Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Fair Good Very Good

ASET
GATTIM 

OJASWINI 
A620145021002 2021 MCA

adduriojaswini@gm

ail.com 
8789439107 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Satakshi rajawat A60204921004 2021 B.sc.(it)
Shatakshirajawat10

16@gmail.com
07879262296 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET
Amrendra singh 

Chauhan
A60215820002 2020 B.Tech

ayushchauhan037

@gmail.com
7974776032 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent



ASET Rohan shukla A60205220117 2020 B.tech
rohanshukla905@g

mail.com 
9058757598 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Fair Fair Very Good

ASET
Shubham 

Dwivedi 
A60205221289 2021 B.Tech

shubhdwivedi101@

gmail.com 
06260783766 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Good Excellent Very Good Very Good

ASET Khushi Yadav A60205220025 2020 B. Tech 
khushi.yadav4@s.a

mity.edu
8103846528 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Good Good Very Good

ASET Aditya Sharma A60204821008 2021 BCA
adityasharma.ss78

@gmail.com
09993812437 Poor Fair Good Fair Poor Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair

ASET
HARSH KUMAR 

GUPTA
A60205220030 2020 BTECH 

harsh.gupta4@s.am

ity.edu
09137441537 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good

ASET
Akash 

Narwariya 
A60204821014 2021 BCA 

akashnarwariya300

0@gmail.com
7240998779 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good

ASET Apoorva Gosain A60205218074 2018 B.Tech
apoorvagosain18@

gmail.com
6397714580 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good

ASET Anurag kotnala A60205218003 2018 B.Tech
anuragkotnala085

@gmail.com
9755639186 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Anubhav shakya A60204821009 2021 BCA
anubhavs839@gma

il.com
6239763758 Very Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Nil

ASET Niharika Singh A60205218044 2018 B. Tech
sniharika698@gmai

l.com
09752571755 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

ASET Karan Tambat A60205218059 2018 btech
tambatkarann@gm

ail.com
8103139916 Fair Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Poor Poor Good

ASET Pragati Tiwari A60205218028 2018 BTech 
tiwaripragati17200

0@gmail.com 
09752504007 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Nice

ASET Kuldeep gupta A60215819002 2019 B.tech
kuldeepgupta9091

@gmail.com 
6350147004 Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent

Teaching is very good in 

the university.Numbers 

of opportunities for 

students to participate in 

intership ,field visit etc.

ASET Pratha khare A60205221184 2021 B.Tech
prathakhare04@gm

ail.com
7080852802 Good Good Very Good Good Poor Good Good Good Good Okies 

ASET Ankit Raj A60205220074 2020 B.Tech
ankitraj141r@gmai

l.com
9471848500 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good no

ASET Smriti Nayak A60204921001 2021 B. Sc. (IT)
smritinayak0510@

gmail.com
7024534818 Fair Good Fair Fair Good Very Good Poor Poor Good

Every student should got 

the equal opportunity.

ASET
TamannaKumari 

 ManojKumar
A60205218011 2018 Btech

timtim.edu16@gma

il.com
7004099517 Fair Good Fair Fair Poor Fair Fair Fair Poor It was okay

ASET Garvita Singhal A60204821015 2021 BCA
garvitasinghal05@g

mail.com
8889567775 Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Good Good Good Good

The curriculum is good 

but students must get 

more practical 

knowledge and exposure 

compared to focus on 

theories. The learning 

should be made fun. The 

clubs in the department 

must be active and share 

each and every 

information to students. 

ASET Aditi Kumari A60204921002 2021 Bsc IT 
aditi.kumari5@s.am

ity.edu
6202997570 Good Fair Good Fair Fair Very Good Good Good Good No suggestions 

ASET Krishna Goyal A60205220115 2020 B.tech
Krishnagoyal9425

@gmail.com
7400790976 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent  . 

ASET
Parla Charanteja 

Reddy 
A60205220013 2020 B.Tech 

Parla.reddy@s.amit

y.edu 
9014536833 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Na

ASET Abha Tiwari A60205220152 2020 B Tech
Abha.Tiwari@s.ami

ty.edu 
74158 23517 Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent No

ASET
Abhishek 

Sharma
A60205221080 2021 B. Tech

abhishekvidholiya7

026@gmail.com
9125320091 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Ok

ASET Vaibhav Arya A60205220173 2020 B. Tech
Vaibhavarya640@g

mail.com

+91913179321

4
Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Good Excellent Good Poor Fair Overall good

ASET Nikita Tomar A60204821019 2021 BCA
nikitatomar1921@g

mail.com
6265727729 Very Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good It is good 👍 .



ASET Priyanshu Jain A60205320004 2020 Btech
priyanshujain8903

@gmail.com
09660718681 Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Good Sab changa  ce

ASET
Aditya Narayan 

Upadhyay
A60205220018 2020 Btech

adityaupadhyay619

72@gmail.com
6261822952 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good None

ASET
Mohan singh 

Tomar 
A60299819001 2019 B.tech

Mohan.tomar@s.am

ity.edu 
9131692629 Excellent Excellent Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Nikita Tomar A60204821019 2021 BCA
nikitatomar1921@g

mail.com
6265727729 Very Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good It is nice and good 👍

ASET Prahlad Gaur A60204821022 2021 BCA
Prahladgaur0711@

gmail.com
8435120980 Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Good Good

On an average, 

everything is good and 

fine, but there is a little 

bit need of focus on core, 

which are very helpful to 

career

ASET
Abhishek 

Sharma
A620145021006 2021 MCA

abhishek02gwl@g

mail.com
09131659789 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good.

ASET Shradha Gupta A60204821003 2021 BCA
Sharadhagupta005

@gmail.com 
7389172698 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good 

ASET Vaishnavi Rawat A60205218048 2018 B.Tech
vaishnavirawat290

2@gmail.com
8989695461 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good   

ASET Sumit banpuria A60205219109 2019 B.Tech
sumitbanpuria123

@gmail.com
8889570305 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good No

ASET Sumit banpuria A60205219109 2019 B.Tech
sumitbanpuria123

@gmail.com
8889570305 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good No

ASET Vivek Mishra A60205220169 2020 B.Tech
viveknd333@gmail.

com
9336254537 Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Good Very Good Nil.

ASET Aditya Pateriya A60205221216 2021 B.Tech
adityapateriya7986

@gmail.com
9644345296 Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Finally very good...

ASET
Abhishek 

Sharma 
A60205221157 2021 B.tech (cse)

abhisheksharma74

591
9009233476 Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good

Good,All faculty teaching 

us very good and clear

ASET Mohit Rathore A60205220011 2020 B.Tech 
mohitsinghrathore0

51@gmail.com
7987577497 Fair Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Nil

ASET Vansh Gupta A60205221010 2021 B.tech
vg197482@gmail.c

om
09109391961 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

Best collenge in my 

preference

ASET Namver Ali Zaidi A60205221168 2021 B.Tech
namverzaidi@gmail

.com
6264225657 Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Everything is good

ASET Akshita Tripathi A60205220075 2020 B.tech
akshitatripathi02@

gmail.com
6266570450 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent  

ASET Hariom Sharma A60205220042 2021 B.Tecg
hariomsharma8150

@gmail.com
7879350689 Good Good Very Good Fair Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Neeraj kansana A60505117001 2017 B.tech
Nkansana09@gmail

.com
7415985822 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very good 

ASET
Sheikh Abdul 

Anas 
A60205218078 2018 B. Tech

anassheikh.092@g

mail.com 
8602873484 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good feedback 

ASET
Manasi 

Srivastava 
A60205218001 2018 B. Tech

manasisrivastavajh

s@gmail.com
8887960141 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Fair Good Field trips 

ASET Dilip kumar A60204821010 2021 BCA
dilip07032004@gm

ail.com
9113256393 Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good . 

ASET Piyush Singh A60205221154 2021 B.Tech
piyushhsingh07@g

mail.com
9329044956 Fair Good Fair Poor Fair Good Poor Fair Fair

The curriculam is good 

but there are lots of 

pressure on students for 

studies . The curriculum 

is so tight that there was 

no free time for any other 

activity.

There was no personality 

development classes.

ASET
Dheeraj kumar 

tiwari
A60299819005 2019 B.tech

dheerajkumart49@

gmail.com
9892540160 Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Very Good Good Very Good Excellent

Good infrastructure with 

great teachers.

ASET
Shashikant 

kesharwani
A60204821012 2021 bCA

Shashikant. 

Kesharwani@s.amit

y.edu

9165562844 Fair Good Good Fair Excellent Excellent Very Good Good Excellent Everything is alright



ASET
Rudra Pratap 

Singh 
A60205320006 2020 B.Tech IT

thakaur.rudraprata

psingh16mma@gm

ail.com

8218807458 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good

Very good nothing to 

suggest because i am not 

on the lavel to suggest 

my guru how or what to 

do ,thanks .

ASET Jaspreet Singh A60205220031 2020 B.tech
Jassi35619@gmail.c

om
8959170300 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Good Good .

ASET
V.samarth 

chandra
A60205218034 2018 B.Tech

veesamarth@gmail.

com
8839663721 Good Good Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Hsh

ASET
Palash 

Mukherjee
A60205219081 2019 B.Tech

palashmukherjee78

6@gmail.com
8989474996 Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Overall good

ASET Amit Bhadoria A60505218009 2018 B.Tech
amitbhadoria03@g

mail.com
8871540061 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good overall experience 

ASET Priyanshu Jain A60205320004 2020 Btech
priyanshujain8903

@gmail.com
09660718681 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Palash 

Mukherjee
A60205219081 2019 B.Tech

palashmukherjee78

6@gmail.com
8989474996 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Overall good

ASET
Devansh 

Parashar
A60205220176 2020 B. Tech

devanshparashar61

@gmail.com
9111017144 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good No Suggestions

ASET yaman jain A60205220150 2020 Btech
jyaman695@gmail.

com

+91917907136

64
Good Good Fair Fair Good Very Good Poor Good Poor

Students donot get free 

time for there self study. 

Students are busy 

attending class. This is 

loss for students 

ASET Sneha gupta A60205221137 2021 B.tech cse
snehaguptas1906@

gmail.com
9343560716 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Ananya Singh A60205221229 2021 BTech CSE
singhananya2360@

gmail.com
6387069645 Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good .

ASET
Atharv singh 

gour
A60204921003 2021 bsc (IT)

suyash70890@gma

il.con
7999878026 Good Good Good Good Good Good Poor Poor Good overall good

ASET
ABHISHEK 

PANDEY
A60205220100 2020 B. Tech

ABHIIPANDEY9470

0@GMAIL.COM

+91913157374

6
Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good Excellent Excellent Fair Very Good Thank

ASET Harshit sharma A60205220019 2020 B.tech 
Iluaharma@gmail.c

om
9084093332 Very Good Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Good Good Good  Good

ASET Vipul kumar A60205221051 2021 B.tech
vipul.kumar@s.amit

y.edu 
6204177031 Poor Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Poor Poor Good

Add sum subjects which 

really helps for thinking 

abilities 

ASET Pranshu Jaitley A60205119003 2019 B tech pranshu.jaitley 8171205210 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

ASET
Bhogireddy 

Ganesh
A60205119002 2019 B.Tech

ganibh452@gmail.c

om 
9010138998 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very good

ASET Pratik Tripathi A60205119001 2019 B. Tech 
tripathipratik066@

gmail.com 
8208876873 Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Poor Good Very Good

Research activities can be 

given more value. More 

Time for self study and 

self improvement can be 

made possible.... if 

University timings are 

altered. 

ASET
Sudhanshi 

Choudhary
A60205219045 2019 B. Tech

choudhary.saloni21

@gmail.com

+91700028714

4
Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Every thing going Good 

ASET Pratik Tripathi A60205119001 2019 BTech 
tripathipratik066@

gmail.com 
8208876873 Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Good Excellent Poor Good Very Good

Research activities can be 

given more focus and 

value. More time can be 

made for self study and 

self improvement.... If 

University timings are 

little altered. 

ASET Nikhil Tomar A60205220058 2020 B.tech
nikhiltomar26179

@gmail.com
9893698236 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good NA

ASET Neelmani shukla A60205219069 2019 B. Tech
harshitshukla8109

@gmail.com
7489948454 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good No

ASET
Bhupendra 

Jadon 
A60205220149 2020 B. Tech

jadonaryan104@g

mail.com
9131531210 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent NA

ASET Anurag Ajeet A60205220023 2020 B.tech
anuragajeet123@g

mail.com
8770518266 Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good .



ASET
Harsh Raj Singh 

Chauhan 
A60205221020 2021 B.TECH CSE 

harshraj.singhchau

han09@gmail.com 
9109574780 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good .

ASET Ayush Singh A60205221217 2021 B.Tech
ayushsingh77889@

gmail.com
9589877124 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

Amity's environment is 

excellent and amazing 

university

ASET Harsh tiwari A60205221210 2021 Btech cse 
tiwari25091999@g

mail.com 
9343426808 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

Course is very good and 

all officials also

ASET abhishek rajput A60205221163 2021 B.Tech
abhi7247235897@

gmail.com
8109724998 Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Very Good Excellent Good no

ASET
Satyam Singh 

Gurjar
A60205220170 2020 B. Tech

satyamnobita@gma

il.com
7999674492 Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good Poor Fair Nothing

ASET Tapish Sharma A60205221151 2021 B.Tech
tapishsharma19@g

mail.com
8319165084 Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Remove French 

ASET Anish sharma A60205221196 2021 B.Tech
Sapnasharma8407n

@gmail.com
8269959799 Fair Fair Poor Poor Poor Excellent Poor Fair Poor Very poor

ASET Hariom Patel A60205221172 2021 BTech Cse
hariom70002582@

gmail.com 
7000258256 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Poor .

ASET VIVEK YADAV A60205221023 2021 Cse
Vy8840659@gamil.

com 
8319156518 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good 

ASET Mansi Chandani A60204821006 2021 BCA 
mansi7442@gmail.

com
8319146947 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET
Shatakshi 

Rajawat
A60204921005 2021

Shatakshi 

Rajawat

Shatakshirajawat10

16@gmail.com
7879262296 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent 

ASET
Pradyumn 

Sharma
A60205218075 2018 B.Tech CSE

Pradyumnusharma

@gmail.com
9131574725 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

I am glad to provide you 

with my feedback about 

the college. My overall 

experience to date has 

been amazing, and the 

college is having an 

amazing infrastructure.

I have always found a 

positive and healthy 

environment and the 

teachers are highly 

supportive. Most of my 

doubts were cleared after 

the classes get over.

I am highly thankful to 

you for providing me 

with an opportunity to be 

a part of your college. It 

has added a number of 

values to my life.

ASET
Aman singh 

tomar
A60205221187 2021 B.tech(cse) 

aman.tomar1@s.am

ity.edu
8602189568 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

Everything's are very 

good

ASET
Abhishek 

Sharma
A60205221299 2021 B.Tech-CSE

abhisheksharma02

120@gmail.com
9424346267 Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent No captions

ASET Roli Tiwari A60205221257 2021 B. Tech
iamroli08@gmail.co

m

+91860253514

7
Fair Good Fair Good Very Good Good Fair Fair Good Can be better 

ASET Mayank bohare A60205221063 2020 Btech cse Maynak@gmal.com 9876543210 Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Poor Poor Poor Just remove french  

ASET Sujal shakya A60205221281 2021 B. Tech(cse) 
Sujalshakya0409@g

mail.com
9340296596 Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Thank you

ASET Raj Sharma A60205221083 2021 B.tech cse
rajsharma74411@g

mail.com
08085306346 Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Overall very good

ASET Avishek Thakur A60205321002 2021 B.tech (IT)
abhishek20010531

@gmail.com
7781894451 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent in everything.

ASET Devesh Shah A60205221263 2021 B.Tech(CSE)
deveshshah356@g

mail.com 
9509052489 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good Fair Excellent Nothing ,it's all good

ASET Ashutosh sahu A60205321001 2021

B Tech 

Information 

Technology

ashutoshsahuikall@

gmail.com
9755883794 Good Fair Fair Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Excellent Good

ASET Riti Meena A60205221287 2021 B.Tech
ritimeena2002@gm

ail.com
7489173271 Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Good No 



ASET Suseem Vikram A60205220003 2020 B. Tech
suseemvikrambhat

nagar@gmail.com
7898060126 Excellent Very Good Very Good Good Good Excellent Fair Fair Very Good N/A

ASET Adarsh kushwah A60205221225 2021 B-tech CSE 
adarshkushwah17

@gmail.com 
9977548088 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Raj Sharma A60205221083 2021 B.tech cse
rajsharma74411@g

mail.com
08085306346 Very Good Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Overall very good

ASET
Rahul singh 

dhakad 
A60205221093 2021 B.Tech

Rahuldhakad850@g

mail.com 
9098603524 Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good

My experience was good 

at university 

ASET Samyaraj Sinha A60205321003 2021 B. Tech
samyarajr@gmail.c

om
7628918331 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Great 

ASET
Karan kumar 

chaurasia 
A60205221259 2020 BTech CSE

karan10072002@g

mail.com
7879784266 Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Poor Poor Poor

Some engaging 

competitions like serious 

hackathons, difficult 

codding competitions, 

startup pitch 

competitions must be 

held, only formality is 

done on the name of 

these competitions like 

poster making 

competition for 

hackathon, and 

environment day, how 

are these stupid 

competitions 

constructive for a tech 

student in any way?

ASET Vedansh Sharma A60205221284 2021 B.tech
0123vedansh@gma

il.com
8085241983 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Nice

ASET
Divyanshi 

Sikarwar 
A60205220020 2020 B.tech 

divyanshisikarwar0

01@gmail.com 
9630914947 Very Good Good Good Very Good Excellent Good Excellent Very Good Excellent na

ASET
Divyanshi 

Sikarwar 
A60205220020 2020 B.tech 

divyanshisikarwar0

01@gmail.com 
9630914947 Very Good Good Good Very Good Excellent Good Excellent Very Good Excellent na

ASET Sachi baijal A60205321004 2021 B.Tech
Sachibaijal10@gmai

l.com 
9109836884 Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent

Excellent curiosity 

teaching 

ASET
Abhay Singh 

bhadauriya 
A60205221254 2021 BTech cse

rajb30824@gail.co

m
7879358281 Good Fair Good Good Fair Good Fair Fair Good 👍🏼

ASET
Ajay Singh 

Gangwar
A60205221311 2021 B.Tech (C.S.E)

ajaygangwar327@g

mail.com
8839012044 Fair Fair Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Fair Good

No gap between the exam

The exams are conducted 

back to back

Please give 1-2 days 

break between exams 

atleast in the end 

semester examination 

ASET Mohit Sharma A60205220060 2020 B.Tech
mohitsharma08102

580@gmail.com
6263653551 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Thank you

ASET Risheek Shukla A60205221291 2021 B.Tech
risheek.shukla@s.a

mity.edu
6267130468 Fair Good Good Very Good Good Good Poor Poor Fair somewhat good

ASET Yash Rai A60205221296 2021 B.Tech
yashrai373@gmail.

com
6265206833 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good .

ASET Yasir khan A60205221046 2021 B.tech
yasirkhan786as@g

mail.com
08858604345 Good Very Good Good Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Nothing.



ASET Neelesh Gour A60205220172 2020 B.Tech
therulers.neel.1997

@gmail.com
9644102858 Very Good Good Fair Good Good Very Good Poor Fair Fair

Sometimes attendance 

become headache for us 

instead of leaning our 

only goal become 

attendance because of 

pressure of getting 

debarred. Sometimes 

faculties don’t want to 

understand our problems 

they just denied or they 

suggest to email or talk to 

others respective 

facilities.They should 

understand that in how 

much pressure we deal 

with college and classes 

assignments exams 

including outside world 

problems. We are still 

learning new things new 

subjects new face of our 

life and not that matured 

to face every problem 

without reacting or 

without making mistakes. 

We also need some 

pampering emotional 

support etc.

ASET Deergha Tiwari A60205221278 2021 B. Tech (cse) 
deergha06@gmail.c

om
7000707891 Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Everything is good. 

ASET Ankit Kumar Jha A60204821021 2021 Bca ankit.jha3amity.edu 6202427982 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good 

ASET
KARTIK 

NEDIYARA 
A60205221308 2021 B.Tech 

kartik.nediyara@s.a

mity.edu
8957147324 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Ashutosh koshti A60299821002 2021 B.tech (ME)
ashutoshkoshti8@g

mail.com
08305499108 Very Good Good Good Good Very Good Excellent Good Excellent Excellent Good 😊

ASET Prashant kumar A60205221295 2021 B.Tech
me.prashantkumar

10@gmail.com
9302008747 Good Fair Good Fair Very Good Excellent Very Good Good Fair

One day gap between 

exams will be helpful

ASET Swapnil Rai a60205218016 2018 B.Tech CSE
swapnilrai705@gm

ail.com
9039216138 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good .

ASET Harsh Sharma A60205221271 2021 B.tech cse
harsh.sharma13@s.

amity.edu
7509532148 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

ASET Shailendra Singh A60205221220 2021 B.Tech
shailubhadoriya200

2@gmail.com
09993881591 Good Good Good Fair Fair Good Fair Poor Fair As good 

ASET Abhishek Singh A60205218041 2018 B.Tech
abhishekgurjar158

@gmail.com
9084425868 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good .

ASET
Rishabh 

Kulshrestha
A60205218067 2018 B.tech

rishabhkulshrestha

108@gmail.com
9755215111 Good Good Good Good Very Good Poor Fair Good Good

Improving the cource of 

b.tech must include 

cybersecurity in it.

ASET
Ketandeep 

sharma
A60205218031 2018 B. Tech

avranj.k@gmail.co

m
9340664396 Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Good Excellent Good Good Good

Newest technology 

workshops should be 

conducted more so that a 

student get a knowledge 

of them. 

Counseling of students 

should be implemented 

for their personal 

growths. 

ASET Shravani Vaidya A60205221268 2021 B.Tech 
shravani883@gmail

.com
8602427184 Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Fair Fair Good .

ASET Arin sharma A602052212226 2021 Btech cse
arinsharma1417@g

mail.com
7898247048 Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good ...

ASET Priyansh Jaiswal A60205218077 2018 B.Tech
priyanshjaiswal123

@gmail.com
8435881074 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent No

http://ankit.jha3amity.edu/


ASET Piyush shukla A60205221249 2021 B.tech
Piyushprakash20m

arch@gmail.com 
7266837751 Good Fair Fair Good Fair Good Poor Good Good ..

ASET Satyam Rajawat A60204221246 2021 BTech 
satyamrajawat383

@gmail.com
9109784416 Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent 👍

ASET Vibhor Agrawal A60205221298 2021 B.Tech
Vibhor.agrawal@s.a

mity.edu
09981233806 Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

There are some subjects 

whose syllabus was not 

fully clear

ASET Priyanshi Gupta A60205221180 2021 B tech cse
guptapriyanshi122

1@gmail.com
6262520686 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good None

ASET
Narendra singh 

yadav
A60205221123 2021 B'tech (cse)

narendraydv12@g

mail.com 
9340678595 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Pankaj kumar A60205221102 2021 B.tech
pankaj.kumar7@s.a

mity.edu
7876717259 Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good

ASET
Abhay Singh 

Chandel 
A60205221275 2021 B.Tech

zizihavoc2110@gm

ail.com
7415095412 Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

Very good experience as 

a student 

ASET Roja Sharma A60205221272 2021 B.tech
rojasharma28@gm

ail.com
9826243761 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent .

ASET Arpita Bhargava A60205221273 2021 B.Tech
arpitabhargava7@g

mail.com
9131733743 Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Every facility is good.

ASET Riya singh A60205221294 2021 B.tech
riyarajput542002@

gmail.com
08269135246 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good

Resuce attendance 

pressure 

ASET
Himanshi 

Sharma 
A60205221235 2021 B.Tech

himans.0611@gmai

l.com
8817902375 Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Fair Good Very Good ....

ASET Vaibhav Garg A60205221288 2021 B.tech
vaibhav.garg1@s.a

mity.edu
6264529124 Good Good Good Very Good Fair Very Good Fair Fair Fair

College Timings Too 

Long: Should Be A Little 

Less 

ASET
Utkarsh 

Bhadoria
A60205221073 2021 B.Tech

Utkarsh.bhadoria@

s.amity.edu
9713145816 Good Good Fair Fair Good Excellent Fair Fair Good Average all over

ASET Sujal maurya A60205221290 2021 Btech 
Mauryasujal40@gm

ail.com
7723886833 Good Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Good 

ASET Vaishali Pateriya A60205221258 2021 Btech cse
vaishalipateriya2@

gmail.com
6268757309 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

Overall everything 

teaching seminar and 

workshop is good.... 

thanks 

ASET Vaishali Pateriya A60205221258 2021 Btech cse
vaishalipateriya2@

gmail.com
6268757309 Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent

Overall everything is 

excellent in Amity 

University Gwalior 

teaching is excellent 

teachers are also 

excellent...

ASET Urvashi sharma A60205221236 2021 B.Tech
sharmaurvashi528

@gmail.com
9584181961 Good Fair Good Good Fair Good Fair Good Good .

ASET Saloni Ojha A60205221227 2021 BTech CSE 
saloniojha2002@g

mail.com
7049917247 Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good Good Good

Marks should be given 

fairly in assignments and 

projects as i have 

submitted all 

assignments on time , 

properly done,still 

teacher haven't given 

good marks in internals 

sorry to say but i don't 

understand this logic so 

writting this here.

Thank you.

ASET Suchi jain A60205221103 2021 B. Tech
suchijain62@gmail.

com 
8770917561 Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Nice 

ASET
Shobhit 

chaturvedi 
A60205221040 2021 B.tech (cse)

shobhitchaturvedi2

71@gmail.com
09174496110 Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Excellent Simple good things work

ASET Amit Rai A60205221267 2021 B.tech CSE
amit.rai@s.amity.co

m
8839178995 Good Fair Good Very Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Good

ASET Akshat Jain A60205220114 2020 B.Tech
akshat.jain5@s.amit

y.edu 
7351169543 Good Good Good Good Fair Fair Fair Good Good

Good



ASET Happy Bhasin A60205221293 2021 B.Tech
bhasinhappy0506@

gmail.com
9220553665 Good Fair Good Good Very Good Good Poor Fair Poor No comments 

ASET Anushka Tomar A60205221247 2021 B.Tech (CSE)
anushkatomar013

@gmail.com
9301827512 Good Good Good Very Good Good Good Fair Fair Good

More attention need to 

be given on extra 

curricular activities.

ASET
Anubhav 

Khandelwal
A60205221101 2021

Computer 

Science 

engineering

anubhavterm121@

gmail.com
9685615029 Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Fair Fair Poor Too many subjects 

ASET Yogendra Singh A60299821005 2021 B tech (ME)
ys8364060@gmail.c

om
7223887030 Fair Fair Good Very Good Fair Fair Poor Poor Fair Not but not that much 

ASET Arnav sharma A60205221264 2021 B.Tech
arnavsharma20040

8@gmail.com
9343062733 Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good  

ASET Shruti dixit A60205221234 2021 B.tech 
Sdix2904@gmail.co

m 
8103272284 Good Good Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Good

ASET Vivek pal A60205221256 2021 B.Tech
paljivivek12@gmail

.com
7987149876 Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Very Good Every thing is good 

ASET
ANURAG SINGH 

BHADORIA 
A60205221107 2021 B.Tech

anuragbhadoria14

@gmail.com
08103867990 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair

Well atmosphere of the 

university,such as 

faculties nature towards 

the students 🙃

ASET AKASH SHARMA A60299821003 2021 B.tech 
akashrockcriz352@

gmail.com 
7207850184 Fair Fair Poor Fair Good Fair Poor Poor Fair Overall good 

ASET
Yashika  

Upadhyay 
A60205221270 2021 B. Tech

yashika07upadhyay

2003@gmail.com
7470495581 Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Fair Fair Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent  features. 

ASET Angel Rajput A60205221301 2021 B.TECH  
Angel.rajput@s.ami

ty.edu 
6394651038 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very good

ASET
Mradul singh 

rajawat
A60205221310 2021 B. Tech

mradulsingh4563@

gmail.com
07748039601 Very Good Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent No suggestions

ASET
Katakam 

sushma sri
A60205121006 2021 Btech  ece 

Ksushmareddy07@

gmail.com 
6281288167 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good

Faculty should use only 

English language for 

communication 

ASET Pranshul Sharma A60205221009 2021 B.Tech
pranshul.sharma@s

.amity.edu 
7999134588 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good

Infrastructure of AUMP is 

very good.

ASET .. .. 2020 .. .. .. Fair Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good ..

ASET
Raj Singh 

Rajawat 
A60205221156 2021 B. Tech 

rajsinghrajawat130

@gmail.com 
9977334087 Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Fair Good Poor Poor Good Good

ASET Anamika Rajput A60205221262 2021 B.Tech
anamikarajput1604

01@gmail.com 
7024591685 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good .........

ASET
Anubhav 

Khandelwal
A60205221101 2021 B.Tech(CSE)

anubhavterm121@

gmail.com
9685615029 Fair Good Good Good Good Good Fair Fair Fair Too many subject 

ASET Abhishek singh A60205221065 2020 B.Tech 
Mrabhi3111979@g

mail.com
7607628009 Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Mat pucho bura lag jayega 

ASET
Kaustubh Aditya 

Sharma
A60205221265 2021 B.Tech CSE

kaustubhadityashar

ma@gmail.com
9584525067 Excellent Poor Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Good .

ASET
Shivam Singh 

tomar 
A60205221055 2021 Btech cse

Shivam.Tomar2@s.

amity. edu
8602883905 Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Very Good

Subject are too more as 

from time

Or

Paper should not taken 

continuously.

ASET Bikash Nath A60205221035 2021 B.Tech
bikashnath2508@g

mail.com
7340510088 Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Fair Excellent .

ASET
Harshvardhan 

Singh Tomar 
A60205221135 2021 B.Tech

ht3469984@gmail.c

om
07477231728 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good

ASET Madhur gupta A60205221127 2021 Btech
mady657485@gmai

l.com
9343415124 Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good ..

ASET Bharti Sahu A60205221305 2021 B.Tech
sahu93025369@gm

ail.com
9302536951 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good ..

ASET Mayank Bohare A60205221062 2021 B.Tech
mayankbohare123

@gmail.com
8319659815 Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Very Good Fair Fair Fair Nice

ASET Raj singh A60205220140 2020 B.tech cse
rajbhadouriya306@

gmail.com
08770148287 Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Good Excellent Very Good Great 

ASET
Santosh Singh 

Tomar
A60205221241 2021 B.Tech

tomarsantoshsingh

672@gmail.com
6267208581 Excellent Very Good Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Good Good Good .

ASET Abhishekh singh A60205221158 2021 B. Tech
abhishekkuswah90

@gmail.com
9926965979 Fair Fair Good Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair No



ASET
Shivam 

upadhyay
A60205221224 2021 B.Tech

shivam.upadhyay4

@s.amity.edu
8962185650 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Excellent Good

I have only one 

suggestion to give, that 

department should have 

to provide atleast one 

day gap in between end 

sem. examinations. 

Otherwise all over 

feedback is good.  

ASET Anubhav sharma A60205221297 2021 B tech - cse
Manojsharma88789

05692@gmail.com 
9098345553 Good Fair Fair Good Good Good Fair Good Very Good No comments 

ASET
Harshvardhan 

Singh Tomar 
A60205221135 2021 B.Tech

harshvardhan.toma

r@s.amity.edu
07477231728 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good 

ASET Sachi baijal A60205321004 2021 B.Tech
Sachibaijal10@gmai

l.com 
9109836884 Excellent Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Good Good Good Cooperative faculty 

ASET Abhishekh singh A60205221158 2021 B. Tech cse
abhishekkuswah90

@gmail.com
9926965979 Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair Fair No

ASET
Nilay Kumar 

Singh 
A60205221253 2021 Btech

nilaystar190@gmai

l.com
7859039503 Excellent Good Good Good Good Good Fair Good Good

May including class room 

test each 1-2 week of 

month

ASET Garima Gupta A60205221237 2021 Garima Gupta
ggarima.0532@gma

il.com
8959014388 Very Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Fair Good Nil

ASET Arnav Sharma A60205221264 2021 B.Tech
arnavsharma20040

8@gmail.com
9343062733 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Good Good Good  

ASET
kushelendra 

Pratap Singh
A620145021003 2021 MCA

koshlendra8890481

290@gmail.com 
8319591204 Excellent Very Good Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent All good 

ASET Shravani Vaidya A60205221268 2021 B.Tech 
shravani883@gmail

.com
8602427184 Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good Fair .

ASET Bikash Nath A60205221035 2021 B.Tech
bikashnath2508@g

mail.com
7340510088 Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent Good Good Excellent Fair Excellent .

ASET AMAN RUHELA A60205220077 2020 B.Tech
amanruhela571@g

mail.com
07610117012 Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Good Good Good   

ASET
Shruti singh 

kushwah
A60205221243 2021 Btech

Shrutiishere123456

7890@gmail.com
9289275031 Good Good Good Good Fair Very Good Fair Poor Good NIL

ASET Sanskriti gupta A60205221231 2021 B.Tech
sanskritigupta700

@gmail.com
6268423249 Good Good Very Good Fair Very Good Good Good Very Good Very Good ...

ASET Priyanshi garg A60205221261 2021 Btech CSE 
priyanshi.garg4@s.

amity.edu
9425760803 Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Excellent Good Good Good Good 

ASET
suyash 

deshmukh
A60205221007 2021 B tech

suyash.deshmukh@

s.amity.edu

+91909803587

2
Excellent Excellent Fair Fair Excellent Excellent Excellent Very Good Excellent .

ASET Sakshi Upadhyay A60205221285 2021 B.Tech
s.upadhyay1607@g

mail.com
7999793848 Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Fair Excellent Good Fair Excellent

Internal marks should be 

give fairly to every 

Student..... According to 

thier work😔

ASET Sahitya Satya A60205221269 2021 B.Tech
sahityasaty16@gma

il.com
9472699697 Fair Fair Fair Fair Poor Excellent Poor Poor Poor .

ASET Vaibhav singh A60205221300 2021 B. Tech CSE
vaibhav.singh14@s.

amity.edu
7048932791 Fair Good Good Good Good Good Very Good Very Good Good Good.


